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HPLEX1H"    AUDKK.SS    MADE    BY 
Si;< HKTAKV OF WAR BAKER 

1_M\NV WERE PRESENT. 

The conservation dinner given un- 
t:,a auspices of the Greensboro 

Chamber or' Commerce and the State 
Kormal aad Industrial College, in the 

dining !l;:;i 0I tne Nor:nal College 
Timrsday night, was a notable event 
m<l attracted about 700 prominent 
business and professional men of the 

C1ty and state. 
very attractive manner by in 

The meal was served 
50 

Kormal students who came toGreens- 
bs:i In advance of the opening    of 
college for this purpose. 

Mr. A. L- BcookSi president of the 
,;' Commerce, presided over CMS 5er oi 

Use banquet and introduced the 
speakers. who were: Hon. Newton 
p. Baker, secretary of war, the 
■niast oi honor; Hon. John H. Small, 
congressman from the first North 
Carolina district, and Dr. W. I* Po- 
teat. president of Wake Forest Col- 

le?e. 
The first speaker was Secre^ry of 

War Baker, who made a most 
taoBjatfu! and interesting address 
on t!ie conservation of humanity. He 
presented the thought that the pres- 
ent industrial civilization of this 
country threatens to devitalize hu- 
manity and discussed the need of its 
regulation in such a manner as to 
avert sucli a disaster. 

For the Common Good. 
"Civilization consists of the sur- 

render of individual privileges for 
the common good and we are con- 
stantly struggling to discover how 
much of this individualism it is nec- 
essary to give up for that common 
good." said Mr. Baker. Men years 
ago in America were independent. 
each making enough to live on, even 
though '.'.e v.ere the only man In the 
v orid. The women were able to spin 
n clothe the family, but the charac- 
ier of modern industry is specializa- 
tion. Now a man does his little bit 
and never sees an artistic entity from 
his hands. People have become w- 
banized and are living in layers, and 
ECU and women are doing in facto- 
ries by collaboration what their an- 
ce«3is separately accomplished, each 
for himscii. Women have followed 
their ivork of making clothing out- 
side of the home to the factory, and 
the problem now is »o regulate this 
ciiahi-cd sphere of life and of work 
so that men of its system may walk 
upright, strong, virile and idealistic, 
and women may have conserved in 
themselves tha capacity for the finest 
motherhood. 

Once the rural and village life 
furnished a neighborhood opinion 
'•'i'ich was r. social control of natur- 
ally wayward youth, but in the cities, 
Rhere people live in •'layers" arid 
don't know the layer above or below 
lawn, tins stay for virtue is lost and a 
Problem is to regain it by giving 
neighbors to city residents, the sec- 
retary thinks. "City population tends 
to produce a criminal class and an 
insane class," he said. "No conserv- 
ation is more needed than human 
conservation, and as secretary of war 
I am chiefly interested in that end'of 
it," 

"I want the people of the United 
t«es to he strong and vigorous, 

s:raight of back, clear of eye and ear, 
clear of head, and with leisure to 
cultivate the graces—not for the 
e'eci. the few. but for all the people 
'"•oughout the land, so that upon a 
, foundation the future greatness 

of the countrv 
tiiis 

tory ended his speech.   He was given 
Mm  applause   throughout   and   an 

"Won at the conclusion. 

Inland Waterway Project. 

add reSSI"an Sma11 made a snort 
adr«s on the inland waterway pro- 

>*-1- a subject on  which he  is an 
thorny. He showed that the whole 

"«« is interested in this great enter. 

Km* and made  an  appeal  for the 
'"•pathetic support of   the   people. 
e outiine(1 the interest of Greens- 

o and every other inland town in 
l«e project. 

Supremacy of Personality. 
■ ('>e course of a    brilliant   and 
> speech    Dr.    Poteat    declared 

"»e greatest need in North Car- 

ters °."ay iS "a fresh assertion of 
Carln    ty"    He   said    that   North 

rttorv I'S not 52,00° miles of ter- 
njii|;"'   ut men- t*-o and a quarter 

cons'n" °£ tl,em' "wh0 are the chief 

•e'vation^11 "* My program of con- 

t^Uav0163' deplored the practices 

; MR. H. J. ELAM NOW ON THE 

STAFF OF THE PATRIOT. 

Mr. H. J. Elam, who has been en- 
gaged in the newspaper and printing 
business in Greensboro for over a 
quarter of a century, has formed a 
connection with The Patriot and, be- 
ginning with today, will devote his 
attention to the interests of this 
r.awspapsr. .Of M#. Elam's qualifica- 
tions as a newspaper man it Is un- 
necessary to speak here in Greens- 
boro, where his long period of effi- 
cient service in the profession has 
givon hjm n high place in the confi- 
dence ar.d esteem of the public. 

As r. member of The Patriot staff 
Mr. Eiam will work in both the edi- 
torial urtd business departments, de- 
voting his attention especially to the 
paper's advertising  interests. 

Mr. Elam began his newspaper ca- 
reer as a boy on the old Charlotte 
Observer and was employed on that 
paper for a number of years. He came 
to Greensboro in the '80s and for 
quite a while was employed on The 
Patriot. In 18D0 he and the late 
J. M. Reece established the Greens- 
boro Daily Record, Mr. Elam's con- 
nection with that paper continuing 
without interruption from the day of 
i's birth until Saturday afternoon. 

It is with genuine pleasure that 
The Patriot avails itself of the ser- 
vices of this tried and experienced 
newspaper man. 

WOMEN  CHEER  PRESIDENT CONGRESS HAS ADJOURNED 
"I  HAVE COME  TO FIGHT  WITH   AFTER.  NTNE   MONTHS   CONTTN- 

YOU," SAYS MR. WILSON^ 
TO SUFFRAGISTS. 

PLOT TO BLOW UP 
NEW YORK SUBWAY. 

may be built."    With 
expression of hope,   the secre- 

lQat ha — FVfilBII 
«U ml t all0We<1 degeneracy, physi- 

• »wtal and moral, to increase in 

New York, Sept. 7.—A plot to blow 
up the subway at 7 o'clock tomor- 
row morning was reported to the po- 
lice tonight. The plotters, it was 
said, intended to plant three bombs, 
One was to be exploded in the tube 
beneath the East river. As a result 
every entrance to the subway and 
every platform is guarded by uni- 
formed and plain clothe? policemen. 

The police have instructions to ex- 
amine every bundle brought into the 
subway. First word'of the plot was 
received by Theodore Rousseau, sec- 
retary to Mayor Mitchell Rouss'au 
was called to the telephone by a man 
who said he was secretary to a con- 
gressman, at first declining to give 
his name. He later disclosed it, 
however, as well as his address. He 
then notified the public service com- 
mission. 

Almost simultaneously the public 
service commissioners and Rosseau 
communicaied with Deputy Commis- 
sioner Frank Lord, who, tn turn noti- 
fied Inspector Cray, of the detective 
bureau. 

The informant said he was riding 
down in a Ninth avenue elevated 
train when his attention was at- 
tracted to three men in earnest con- 
versation. From their remarks he 
soon gathered that they were strik- 
ers. They became so vehement in 
their remarks and gestures that he 
found himself involuntarily straining 
his ear to catch every word. 

He heard one of the men tell his 
companion that he (the speaker) 
had just left a conference of strikers 
where he said all plans were com- 
plete for blowing up the subway. The 
strikers said three bombs were to be 
exploded, designating the points at 
which two of them were to be set off. 

The man who overheard, according 
to the police, lost no time in 'caving 
the train and getting to a telephone. 

Find Stolen Money In Woods. 

Martin's Ferry, Ohio, Sept. 10.—A 
box containing $8,070 which was 
stolen when two highwaymen yester- 
day held up and fatally wounded 
Lee Rankin, paymaster for the 
Youghiogheny and Ohio Coal Com- 
pany, near here, was found today by 
boys in a wood a few hundred yards 
from the scene of the robbery. No 
attempt had been made to force open 
the lock. 

Harry Baldine, of Bellaire, Ohio, 
who was arrested as a suspect, was 
today identified by Paul Pickens, 
chauffeur of the automobile in which 
the money was being carried, as one 
of the robbers, according to the po- 
lice. 

North Carolina at an appalling rate. 
Chief of Dhese he rated the prudery 
that covers up corruption. "Under 
this silence the rot In the roots of 
humanity is spreading—has spread 
until it has brought us into this 
peril." He demanded that the pos- 
sibility of parenthood, in the insane, 
feeble-minded and alcoholics be fore- 
stalled, and that all Infectious dis- 
eases be recognized as charges of 
the health officers. 

Atlantic City, N. J., Sept. 8.—Tri- 
umph for the woman suffrage cause 
"in a little while" was predicted by 
President Wilson here tonight in a 
speech before the annual convention 
of the National American Woman 
Suffrage Association. 

"I have come here to fight with 
you,, the president declared. Im- 
mediately the 4,000 women present 
stood and cheered. A few minutes 
later Dr. Anna Howard'Shaw, honor- 
ary president of the asociation, with 
Mr. Wilson still present, declared: 
"We have waited long enough to get 
the vote. We want it now. I want 
it to come during your administra- 
tion." Again the great audience of 

.women stood and cheered, waving 
handkerchiefs. 

The president's pledge of support 
to the suffrage question caused Mrs. 
Carrie Chapman Catt, president of 
the organization, to say in a speech 
soon after he closed: "Vou touched 
our hearts and won our fealty when 
you said you had come here to fight 
with us." 

The president did not speak on the 
method by which he would bring 
about woman suffrage, but said "we 
shall not quarrel in the long run as 
to the method." 

The women in their speeches also 
failed to mention the question of 
method. 

The president with Mrs. Wilson, 
listened to several addresses and 
fear expressed before the meeting 
that he might be "heckled" -were 
not realized. At the c.inclusion of 
his address Mrs. Catt thanked him 
for speaking. 

Mr. Wilson aroused .he greatest 
enthusiasm when he said whenever 
he had come to Atlantic City pre- 
viously ho hart come to fight against 
somebody but that on his present 
trip, he had "come to fight with 
somebody." The meeting came to 
an end with the president and Mrs. 
Wilson standing between suffrage 
leaders joining in singing patriotic 
songs. 

In his address the president did 
not mention his previously expressed 
belief that suffrage should come 
through action by the states. 

• Speaking of the future of the 
movement, he declared that the tide 
was rising and would come to its 
Hood. 

The president talked for 15 min- 
utes, just the time occupied by the 
other speakers. 

The theater was packed with wom- 
en, only a few men being present. 
Mrs. Carrie Chapman Catt, president 
of the suffrage association, presided, 
and Dr. Anna Howard Shaw, the 
honorary president, sat next her. 
The speakers, in addition to the pres- 
dent, were Mrs. Raymond Robins, 
wife of the Illinois Progressive lead- 
er; Miss Julia Lathrop, chief of the 
federal children's bureau; Dr. {Cath- 
erine Bement Davis, chief of the New 
York parole commission, and Dr. 
Owen Lovejoy, of Oregon'. 

Secretary of the Navy Daniels and 
Mrs. Daniels occupied a box. 

Tomorrow morning the president 
will go to Long Branch, N. J., by mo- 
tor to occupy his summer home 
there. 

Militia to Stay Yet Longer. 
Washington, Sept. 8.—Neither 

the militia stationed on the border 
nor General Pershing's column will 
be recalled until the Mexican-Ameri- 
can conference at New London 
makes its report on that subject, it 
was stated on high authority here 
today. Meantime, it was said, the 
plans to send other militia organiza- 
tions, now in their state camps, to the 
border, have not been changed. 

It was not said that a report by the 
commission necessarily would be fol- 
lowed by an order withdrawing all 
the troops, but it was declared they 
would not be recalled before such a 
report is made. The order for the 
troop removal, it was said, rests en- 
tirely with the president. 

UOUS- SESSION BOTH HOUSES 
ADJOURNED'FRIDAY. 

President's Sister Critically 111. 
The condition of Mrs. Annie E. 

Howe, only sister of President Wood- 
row Wilson, who has been seriously 
ill in New London, Conn., for a 
week, was pronounced critical last 
night by her physician. Virtually no 
hope is held for her recovery. She Is 
suffering from peritonitis and com- 
plications. President Wilson and 
other members of the family are at 
the bedside. 

'   V    . 

Washington, Sept. 8.—After nine 
months devoted to legislation both 
houses held protracted sessions last 
night to wind up their affairs by ap- 
proving the conference agreement on 
the emergency revenue bill to raise 
approximately 8200.000,000 desired 
by the administration to meet the ex- 
traordinary appropriations for na- 
tional defense and the Mexican emer- 
gency.  | 

Only the physical impossibility of. 
engrossing the revenue measure in 
time for the president's approval be- 
fore tomorrow morning prevented 
final adjournment tonight, despite 
the waning protests of members of 
both houses who threatened, but did 
not execute the throats to prolong 
the session by demands for action on 
measures which were forced over un- 
til December. 

Leaders of the senate and house 
agreed^ upon a concurrent resolution 
to adjourn at 10 o'clock in the morn- 
ing and scores of members left town 
on midnight trains eager to reach 
their homes for participation in the 
national  political  campaign. 

The last appropriation measure, 
the general deficiency bill, was adopt- 
ed by both houses while waiting for 
the conference report on the revenue 
bill, aad the senate ratified the Dan- 
ish treaty to provide for purchase of 
the Danish West Indies for $25,000.- 
000. The Owen corrupt practices bill 
to limit campaign expenditures and 
the immigration bill which President 
Wilson had announced he would veto 
if passed, were put aside and will be 
taken up and pressed to a vote early 
in the December session' 

The revenue bill as it went to 
President Wilson for approval con- 
tains drastic provisions empowering 
the president to retaliate against 
forei-sf* interference with Amer'can 
commerce, creates a nonpartlsan tar- 
iff commission, increases the duties 
on dyestuffs to encourage their man- 
ufacture in the United States, pro- 
vides means to prevent dumping of 
cheap foreign-made goods into Amer- 
ican markets after the war and pro- 
vides for income, inheritance, muni- 
tions, corporation stock, liquor and 
miscellaneuos internal revenue taxes. 

During consideration of the report 
in the senate Senator Chamberlain, 
of Oregon, protested vigorously 
against elimination by the conference 
eommihtee of a retaliatory provision 
against Canadian control of Pacific 
coast fisheries and Representative 
Gardner, of Massachusetts, enlivened 
the house with bitter denunciation 
of the retaliatory provision against 
foreign interference with American 
commerce. 

Mr. Gardner charged Congress 
with hypocrisy and his -criticisms of 
the administration aroused the ire of 
some of the Democrats, two of 
whom. Representatives Decker, of 
Missouri, and Cullop, of Indiana, 
made speeches in reply. Representa- 
tive Bennett, of New York, Republi- 
can, said he disagreed with both 
Representatives Gardner and Deck- 
er, but that there were questions of 
national honor that arose above par- 
tisanship. 

Representative Decker, amid 
rounds o/ Democratic applause, 
thanked God that there was in the 
White House a president who was 
willing to resort to negotiations be- 
fore resorting to the sword. He sug- 
gested that the views of Mr. Gard- 
ner and Mr. Roosevelt were pro-ally. 

"You claim to be devoted to hu- 
manity and to despise commercial- 
ism," said Mr. Gardner. "Why don't 
you pass an amendment refusing 
American harbors to Germany's in- 
terned ships until she repudiates the 
Lusitania crime? These retaliatory 
amendments would be looked upon 
all over the world as a blow in sup- 
port of Germany's ugly cause. Wnat 
has Congress done?    Your only pro- 

PRESIDENT WILSON PRAISES 
THE WORK OF CONGRESS. 

Washington.. Sept. 9.—President 
Wilson in a formal statement yester- 
day warmly praised the session of 
Congress just closed. At the same 
time he expressed his reg'ret that it 
had not time to complete the railway 
dispute legislation proposed and de- 
clared his expectation that the emtire 
program would be completed by the 
next session. His statement said: "A 
very remarkable session of Congress 
has just clcsad, full, as all recent ses- 
sions of the Congress have been, of 
helpful and humane legislation which 
constitute contributions of capital 
importance to the defense, the econ- 
omic progress and the wholesome life 
of the country. 

"It is to be regretted that the ses- 
sion Ciuld not have been continued 
long enough to complete the program 
recently projected with regard to the 
accommodation of labor disputes be- 
tween the railways and the employes, 
but it was not feasible in the cir- 
cumstances to continue the sesslon 
any longer and. therefore, only the 
most immediately pressing parts of 
the program could be completed. The 
rest, it is agreed, have merely been 
postponed until it can be more ma- 
turely debilerated and perfected. I 
have every reason to believe it is 
the purpose of the leaders of the two 
houses immediately on the reassem- 
bling of Congress to undertake this 
additional legislation. It is evidnt 
that the country should be relieved 
of the anxiety which must have been 
created by recent events with rega; i 
to the future accommodation of area 
disputes." 

RUSSO.RUMANIAN FORCES IN 
GREAT BATTLE FITH FOB. 

MARION MAN SHOOTS WIFE 

AND FOUR OTHER PERSONS. 

Marion, Sept. 10.—Virgil Butt, a 
white man 35 years of age, shot and 
seriously wounded five persons at the 
honflTof Thomas Morru this after- 
noon. The wounded are Lawrence 
Morris," Roland Morris, "J.'-L. Biddix, 
Mrs. J. H. L. Miller and Mrs. Virgil 
Butt, wife of the assailant. 

Butt's wife was a cook at the 
home of Morris, supposedly against 
his will, which is supposed to be his 
reason for the act. About 6 o'clock 
Butt appeared at the rear door of 
the Morris home anted with a rifle 
and shot his wife, then entered the 
home and began shooting at the 
other occupants of the house. J. L. 
Biddix, a nearby neighbor, appeared 
on the scene and Butt then shot him. 
the bullet grazing his forehead. He 
returned to his home for a shotgun 
and succeeded in wounding Butt, as 
he escaped toward the hills. It is 
not known how seriously they are 
wounded, but it is thought that ai! 
will recover. 

Mrs. J. H. L. Miller, who was shot 
in the neck, is in a serio'.ss condition. 
The assailant escaped and fs yet at 
large with several hundred men on 
his trail. Excitement is intense and 
should the fugitive be captured he 
will barely avoid being lynched. Butt 
has been a heavy drinker and was re- 
garded* as dangerous when drunk. 

all that were included in this bill 
were eliminated in conference. These 
were regarded as "popularly obnox- 
ious." 

Democratic Leader Kitchin called 
up the conference report on the rev- 
enue bill in the house at 9:30 o'clock 
last night. Democrats applauded 
when he announced the elimination 
of the stamp taxes. He was plied 
with questions by members on both 
sides and responded good-naturedly 
to some of the more pointed queries. 

Representative Stafford, of Wis- 
consin, Republican, said it was a 
grave mistake for the house con- 
ferees to accept the senate amend- 
mend increasing duties en print pa- 
per. Mr. Kitchin conceded that the 
conference committee was inclined to 
believe the amendment might cause 

London, Sept. 8.—Rumania, which 
entered the European war less than 
two weeks ago, now is the scene of a 
great battle between Russo-Ruma- 
nian forces and armies at the central 
powers. The southern part of 
Dobrudja or eastern Rumania, has 
become a fighting ground and the 
opposing armies are engaged from 
the Black sea to the Da.iubo along a 
front of about 70 miles. 

Bulgarian and Turkish troops ar- 
riving along the Black sea coast 
have occupied Baltjik and two other 
seaports, Sofia reports, and the fort- 
ress of Dobritch or Bazardjik, 50 
miles southeast of Bucharest, has 
been taken by a combined Bulgar- 
German force. The armies of the 
central powers have not yet crossed 
the Danube, all reports agree. 

The Rumanians contiuue their of- 
fensive in eastern Transylvania and 
also have occupied the important 
town of Orsova on the Danube, above 
the Iron Gate. Advancing from 
Csik Szereda in Transylvania north 
of Kronstadt, the Rumanians are 
driving westward and Vienna admits 
the withdrawal of Austrian forces 
before attacks against.Hergitta. 

The Russians at the northern end 
of their line near Riga have com- 
menced a new undertaking and have 
crossed the Dvina north of Dvinsk. 
Repeated efforts by the Germans to 
dislodge them. Petrograd declares, 
have been unsuccessful. 

In eastern Galicia, the Austro- 
Gerraans are fighting desperately to 
hold back the Russians advancing on 
Halicz, southeast of Lemberg. Pet- 
rograd says the Austro-German 
forces have fallen back to the west- 
ern bank of theGnita Lipa, while 
Vienna asserts that ths troops of 
the central powers are holding their 
own in the heavy fighting that is go- 
ing on. Russian attacks against 
German positions on the Zlota Lipa, 
southeast of Brzezany, failed with 
heavy losses Berlin reports. 

. On. thc.Somme front in^ Prance the 
violent bombardment continues along 
almost the entire line. The only in- 
fantry engagements have taken 
place south of the river. The 
French report a further advance for 
their troops in the village of Ver- 
mandovillers. In the Berny-en-Sen- 
terre and Chaulnes sector, where the 
fighting . was particularly vicious 
both the Germans and the French 
claim successes for the armies in the 
repulse of at'.acks. 

There has been no Infantry action 
on the front in Greek Macedonia, but 
the artillery duels hav■> continued 
along the Struma and in the region 
of Lake Doiran. 

a slight increase in print paper 
tests have been aimed at the allies j prices, but said the situation with re- 
who are fighting our fight and the | spect to Canada was the warrant for 

Capture Old  Fortress. 

London. Sept. 10.—Continuing 
their advance in western Dobrudja, 
the German and Bulgarian forces 
have captured the old Bulgarian for- 
tress of Silistrai. which lies on the 
eastern bank cf the Danube about 26 
miles northeast of Turtukai and 60 
miles east of Bucharest, the capital 
of Rumania and about an equal dis- 
tance south of ^"onstan^a-Buciiarest 
railway line. The capture of the 
fortress is announced by the Berlin 
war office which asserts that the Ru- 
manians and Russians fighting in 
Dobrudja apparently have suffered 
very considerable losses during the 
last few days. 

The Bulgarians are evacuating 
Varna, the principal port on the 
Black Sea, according to a semi-offi- 
cial news agency dispatch from 
Odessa. 

fight of civilization." 
The revenue provisions of the bill 

include a normal income tax of 2 per 
cent with increased sur-taxes, an in- 
heritance tax, a tax of 12 1-2 per 
cent on net profits of munitions man- 
fuacturers, a license tax of 50 cents 

the agreement upon the amendment. 
The house actefc qutckly after a 

brief debate, and sent the bill to the 
senate before 10 o'clock. 

The senate at 12:55 last night 
adopted the conference report on the 
revenue bill without a record vote. 

each on $1,000 stock of corporations clearing the way for adjournment of 
capitalized in    excess    of    $99,000, j Congress today. 
wine, beer and liquor taxes, brokers' At 1:07 A. M. the senate recessed 
taxes, and a re-enactment of the the- until 8 o'clock. Tha concurrent ree- 
ater and amusement taxes of the ex- [ olutlon for adjournment at 10 o'clock 
isting war revenue. All stamp taxes , was left on the table tor action 
in the present law are repeated and when the senate resumed. 

German Casualties 3,375,000. 

London, Sept. 10.—'German casu- 
alties in the war during the month 
of August according to a compilation 
here from the German casualty lists, 
totaled 240,900. This brings the Ger- 
man total since the beginning of the 
war, as compiled from the same 
sources to 3,375,000. These figures 
include all the German nationalities, 
but do not include the naval and col- 
onial casualties. 

Democratic  Textbook   Issued. 

New York, Sept. 10.—The Demo- 
cratic textbook for 1916, issued here 
tonight by the Democratic national 
and congressional committees, con- 
tains 484 pages. Its slogan is, "Peace 
with honor! Preparedness! Pros- 
perity!" A picture of President Wil- 
son appears on the front cover and 
one of Vice President Marshall on 
the back cover. More than 350 sub* 
jects, covering the whole of the Wil- 
son administration are discussed,    . 
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They Stay Dyed 
Stockings, Feathers, Gowns, Cloaks 

or other articles dyed with 

Diamond 
Dyes 
will retain their color 
no matter how often 
they are washed or ex- 
posed to the sun.   A 
package of Diamond 
Dyes costs   only  ten 
cents and plain direc- 
tions for using accom- 
pany it.    No  pre- 
vious experience is 
necessary    to  get 
the best results. 

Howard   Gardner 
DRUGGIST 

Opp. Postcffice 

MANY ENTERPRISES IN SOOTH 
MV'.l'EXCES    OK    PROSPERITY 19 

SHOWN BY IMMEX8E BUMS 
BEING INVESTED. 

hi Values in 

47 acres, new five-room 
house. 10 miles north, for 
$1,750. 

75 acres, 4 miles south- 
west, on sand clay road, new 
dwelling, $3,250. 

40 acres, 1 mile from mac- 
adam road, 9 miles north- 
west, good dwelling and out- 
buildings, $2,000. 

83 acres, 9 miles south- 
west, fair dwelling, new barn, 
good land, $2,075. 

Brown Real Estate Co. 
108 Bart Market Street. 

14 
jjk 

November 14, 1916. 

Leave Winston-Salem. 

6.80 A. M-, daily for Roanoke and 
intermediate stations. Connect with 
main line train north, ea-.t and west 
with Pullman sleeper.   Dining cars. 

2.10 P. M., daily for MartlnEville, 
Roanoke, the norm and east. Pull- 
Dan steel electric lighted sleeper. 
Winston-Salem to Harrisburg, Phila- 
delphia, New York. Diuing car north 
Of Roanoke. 

4.16 P. M., daily for Martlnsville, 
Roanoke and local stations. Pull- 
man sleepers. 

Trains arrive Winston-Salem 11.10 
A. M., 1.10 P. M., and 9.3S P. M. 

W. B. BEVII.L,       W. C. K4UNDER9. 
Paaa. Traffic Mgr.      Gen. Pa. A. 

Roanoke, Va. 

FAIRBANKS MORSE 
KEROSENE ENGINES 

F. N. TAYLOR 
811 S. Davie St. Greensboro 

GEORGE B. R0BERS0N,p. D. 
Practice of 

MEDICINE   AND  SURGERY, 

to Office    McAdoo    Building—Next 
Postoffice—Rooms  205-206. 

Phones: Residence, 29C; Office, 1081 

Vt. Oaelei Dees Dr. Ralph Dees 
Dr. Rlgdon Dees. 

DOCTORS OEES 
Haaaral Surgery and Diseases of 

Women. 

«UA4oo Office Building—Next to 
Postoffice. 

GREENSBORO,  N.  C. 

S. Glenn Brown 
Attorney-at-Law 

•10 BANNER BUILDING, 

DR. J.W.TAYLOR 
Fittrng Glasses a Specialty. 

■"■mlnaUons  Without  "Drops" 

RELIEF OR NO PA\. 

!, OMui    Fifth Floor Bauer Bid*. 

Baltimore, Sept. 3.—Southern de- 
velopment announcements were nu- 
merous during the pas', week, and 
included news ot varied important 
enterprises. They are detailed in to- 
day's Manufacturers' Record, which 
tells of arrangements fcr factories, 
mines, shipbuilding, municipal im- 
provements, etc. Reference is made 
to a Maryland comp.-.ny issuing 
$3,097,912 additional stock for im- 
provements, a Missouri company to 
build a $2,500,000 beverage plant, a 
Tennessee hydro-electric company in- 
vesting $1,150,000 for additions, a 
North Carolina company incerasir.g 
capital by $600,000 to build another 
cotton mill, a Virginia company to 
invest $250,000 for electric plant ad- 
ditions and a Mississippi drainage 
district to construct a $240,000 sys- 
tem to drain 44,000 acres of if.nd. 

Some of the important, news of the 
week is briefly outlined as follows: 

Consolidated Gas. Electric Light & 
Power Co.. Baltimore, Md., will is- 
sue $3,697,912 additional capital 
stock to acquire properties, construct 
improvements, complete extensions 
enlarge distributing system, etc., 
Its gas and electric lighting plants. 

Anheuser-Busch Brewing Associa- 
tion, St. Louis, Mo., will bui'.d $2,- 
500.000 plant for manufacturing 
non-alcoholic beverage, capacity to 
be 2.000,000 pint bottles in 24 hours. 

Tennessee Power Co., Nashville, 
reports progress upon $1,150,000 
improvements. These include ne.v 
construction and machinery installa- 
tions to add" 12,000 horsepower to 
hydro-electric plant at Great Falls, 
Tc'.in., $700,000 being the expendi- 
ture, and building steam driven elec- 
tric plant costing $450,000 at Clarks- 
ville, Tenn. 

Howard Transportation Co., Fort 
Lauderdale, Fla., was reported as to 
increase capital to $1,000,000 for 
building docks and other terminal 
facilities on East Coast inland water- 
ways. 

Mooresviile Cotton Mills, Moeres- 
ville. N. C, increased capital from 
${00,000 to $1,000,000 and plans'to 
build additional mill of from 10,000 
to 20,000 spindles, with accompany- 
ing looms. 

Roanoke Rail way a Electric Co.. 
Roanoke, Va.. will e:;pend $250,000 
to double capacity and increase fa- 
cilities for generating and distribut- 
ing electricity; new machinery will 
include equipment for 5,000 kilo- 
watts for plant now developing 
4,500; other improvements will in- 
clude constructing substation with 
two  transmission systems. 

Indian Creek Drainage District, 
Marks, Miss., has received surveys 
and estimates for its proposed sys- 
tem to drain 44,000 acres of delta 
lane! in Quitmsn. Tunica and Panola 
counties, the estimated cost being 
§240,000. 

Southern Railway, Greensboro, N. 
C, plans $200,000 improvements, to 
include coal chute, etc., for facilitat- 
ing handling of shipments. 

Hillyer. Spearing & Dunn Com- 
pany, Jacksonville, Fla., organized 
with $200,000 capital to build plant 
for constructing schooners, barges, 
lighters and other wooden vessels. 

Savarese Macaroni Company, 
Brooklyn, N. C, will build plant to 
manufacture macaroni, spaghetti, 
etc., at Baltimore, Md., 1,000 barrels 
of flour to be consumed  daily. 

Chattanooga Cereal Company, 
Chattanooga, Tcnn., incorporated 
with $150,000 capital to build 120 
by 50-foot mill and install equipment 
for manufacturing cereal  foods. 

II. E. Young & Co.. Pittsburgh. 
Pa., were reported to build $150,000 
wood extract manufacturing plant at 
Charlottesville,  Va. 

Southern States Steel Corporation, 
Colon, N. C, chartered with $100,- 
000 capital to build bridges and un- 
dertake ether structural steel work; 
will establish fabricating plant. 

Standard Underwear Mills, Higli 
Point, N. C, incorporated with $100,- 
000   for   knitting  underwear. 

Hillsboro Lumber Company, Tam- 
pa, Fla., incorporated with $100,000 
capital to manufacture lumber. 

Bob Jeffries, Chase City, Va., and 
associates plan to build $100,000 
box factory at Oxford, N. C. 

Southern ■ Locomotive Valve Gear 
Company, Knoxville, Tenn., awarded 
contract for $20,000 factory build- 
ing, and will install $50,000 machin- 
ery to manufacture locomotive valve 
gears and power reverse gears. 

Captain Roberts, Sarasota, Fla., 
plans organizing $50,000 company to 
enlarge his shipbuilding plant. 

Hiawassie Mining Company, Pulas- 
ki, Va., chartered with $50,000 capi- 
tal for developing mine3. 

Zink Manufacturing Company, 
Kansas City, Mo., incorporated with 
$50,000 capital to manufacture elec- 
tric current^ indicators. 

Clark-Rhodes Lumber Company, 
Richmond, Va., recently incorporated 
with $50,000 capital, will build mill 

with daily' capacity of 26,000 feet of 
pine lumber at Hamlet,' N. C. 

Brown DeField Grain Company, 
Charleston, Mo., will build $25,000 
grain elevator with capacity of from 
50,000 to 60,000 bushels. 

Weste-n Flint Glass Company, 
Checotah, Okla., incorporated with 
$15,000 capital to manufacture 

glass. 
Southern States Warshouse Com- 

pany, Chattanooga, Tenn., organized 
to build compress with season ca- 
pacity 250,000 bales of cotton and 
fireproof warehouse of 12,000 bales 
capacity. 

Charles W. Rapier, Mobile, Ala- 
interested in plans for establishing 
shipyards. 

GERMANY PREPARED TO 
MEET ALLIES' TRADE WAR. 

ROBUEr.S POSED AS 

DESERTERS FROM MILITIA. 

Detroit, Mich., Sept. 8.—Posing as 
militia deserters and using an inno- 
cent girl of eighteen a3 shield, five 
badnits who held up tin Burroughs 
pay auto for $33,000 August 4, lay 
iiidden, with their loot, in a Detroit 
rooming house while police searched 
for then, there and later spread 
their dragnet over three states. The 
girl, Jessie Nollie, a Scotch Cana- 
dian lass from Chatham, has learned 
how she was tluped, and put the po- 
lice on the right trail, which leads, 

of she says, through Toledo. The .ive 
boy bandits have made their set- 
away with the loot in two large 
trunks; but on Jessie Xoltie's clew 
the police are hard after them. 

'Twas the gin herself who said. 
"Gvran wid ya!" when policemen 
knocked at her door in the rocm;ng I 
house on Cass avenue. 'Twas the j 
landlady, for whom the boy bandits 
had swept sidewalks and wiped 
dishes,   who   stood   in   front   of  the i 
gang's crouching leader    and    said,       , calculations of the man who is sorry 
"He isn't here!" when the cops call- 

Washington. Sept. 8.—Germany's 
plane for rehabilitating her foreign 
and domestic trade are not being 
made without regard for the trade 
war her enemies propose to wage 
when the armed conflict is ended. 
Official' dispatches received here to- 
day telling of Germany's plans make 
it certain that the allied trade drive 
will be met with the active competi- 
tion of Germany. 

While industrial Germany is re- 
ported as regarding 'ightiy the threat 
of a trade war, there *u» many evi- 
derces of the physical preparations 
being made to meet it. Large num- 
bers of freight and passenger ships 
are being built, the roporta say, and 
plans are being made on an immense 
scale to re-equip manufacturing 
plants with machinery of maximum 
efficiency. One effect of the war, as 
seen in Germany, has neen to im- 
prove processes and cheapen produc- 
tion. 

Wide publicity recently has been 
given in Germany, the reports say, to 
a combination of several leading dye- 
stuff and chemical concerns in the in- 
terest of better equipment and in- 
creased efficiency to meet the new 
commercial competition. Standard- 
ization of factory processes and 
questions of marketing and raw pro- 
ducts are among the foremost con- 
siderations. 

Recently, it was announced in 
Germany, the Krupps acquired sev- 
eral large and valuable mining prop- 
erties in different parts of the em- 
pire and made plans for !arge exten- 
sions of its business with increased 
supplies of coal, copper and other 
ores. 

\OV A RE INVITED 
You are cordially invited to visit our new store, where 

we are better prepared than ever to supply your needs in the 
line of Drugs, Proprietary Remedies, Toilet Articles, etc 
Our stock, is complete and everything is pure and fresh 
You will find us in the remodeled building on South Elm 
street formerly occupied by the Wakefield Hardware Com- 
pany. 

We are here to serve the public and it is our highest 
aim to satisfy every customer.   Come to see us. 

Conyers   A   Sykes,   Druggists 
Telephones—9 and lO 

CHEAPER FOR CASH 
Ask our customers if there's a difference. Although we have only 

been in Greensboro since spring we have hundreds of customers 
who come here first for their furniture needs. 

Why We Can Sell Cheaper For   Cash Than Wc Could on Installment. 

1. We handle the same volu me of business with one-half the force 
that we would need on the credl t pla"n. 

2. We have no lost accounts f or those who pay their bills to help 
make good. 

3. We turn our capital three times as fast as we could on the crci!- 
it plan. 

4. We handle no old second-hand goods. Our new method of 
selling furniture enables us to sell goods of same qualtiy from one- 
fourth to one-third cheaper. 

Worrison-Neeca One-Price Cash Furniture Store 
120 W. Market Street Jtatf door to Bcall Hardware Co. 

Today doesn't seem to exist in the 

ed. But both Jessie and the land- 
lady thought the boys were deserters 
from the state militia, who had found 
life in the army too burdensome, al- 
though the girl was puzzled by one 
of the boys' immense roll of bills. 
which, she says, "Henry Ford him- 
self wouldn't carry!" 

Not one of the gunmen is over 
twenty. Jessie met one on the street i 
and recognized him as youth she and j 
her sister had known in a previous | 
boarding house. The lad took her to 
a picture show, where she got a 
glimpse of his bushel of bills as he | 
paid 20 cents for tickets. Two or] 
three days lalcr he took her again. I 
He was depressed. "What ails you?" 
dema.ndcu Jessie. Pressed, he told 
her tiie yarn about the five of them 
having deserted from the militia. 
And she believed him. Next day she 
came home and found a strange 
trunk in her room. Appeared her 
friend, and told her 'twas full of 
army equipment, and they had to 
have a place to hide it. 

Another trunk was moved in. The 
two of them were so heavy it took 
three men to move the smaller—but 
not, as Jessie thought, with rifles 
and ammunition. They were full of 
gold. Then came the five young men 
from their former rooming house and 
sought refuge. The landlady guard- 
ed their "militia" secret, and several 
times sei't policemen "on their way." 

"Wasn't that Burroughs' robbery 
an awful thing?" said Jessie once to 
her friend. "Yes, hut don't you think 
those fellows deserve a lot of credit? 
Look at the risk they took!" "You're 
crazy!" said Jessie, and friend bandit 
said no more. 

Frequent police visits caused the 
landlady to pack the fivj men in the 
attic where they remained for days. 
She carried food to them when meal 
time came. Last Saturday they paid 
their bill and took their trunks, and 
their departure. Then came more 
questions to Jessie and the landlady 
—and the bitter truth. Now the girl 
and the rooming-house keeper are 
helping the police rurf down the boy 
bandits'  trail. * 

j he didn't do it yesterday, but is go- 
ing to do it tomorrow. 

When the married man meets an 

I old flame, he shouldn't be a moth. 

I  
Could Not Do Her Cooking. 

|      Mrs.  F.  E.  Hartmeister, Tea.  Mo., 
1 writes:    "I was affected with kidney 
' trouble for two years.    I got so. bad 
I this summer I  could  hardly  do my 
cooking.    I got Foley  Kidney Pills 
and I feel like a new person."    Too 
many   women   neglect   symptoms   of 
kidney     derangement.      weak   back, 
swollen ankles and    joints,    aches. 
pains    and     rheumatism.    Conyers' 
Drug Store. 

L. M. Ammen & Co. 
Funeral Directors and Enilialmers 

Two Licensed Bmhalmevs and Lady 
Assistant 

At the service of the publiS day 
and night. All work done !>y u* pert a 
and at reasonable prices. 

Our Hearses are equippe-1 with 
Anr.nen's Patented Automatic Safety 
Hearse Pins. 

An up-to-dr.te Picture Framing de- 
partment in connection with out Un- 
dertaking business. 

007 SOUTH ELM STREET 
Phones—Day 488; Night 1521 

Dr. J. E. WYCHE 

DENTIST 

SECOND FLOOR  FISHER  BLDG. 

Pkoim    Office. 2Ui Realdeace 22. 

PATENT YOUR IDEAS 
There may be thousands in it 

for you. Perspective and Me- 
chanical Drawings for Patent Of- 
fice approval. 

Patterns made in wood or met- 
al. 

All business transactions conn 
dential.     Advice  givi:n  free. 

L. M. AMMEN 
007 South Elm St. 

GREENSBORO,  X. C. 

«*rtHKHKHJO<H>CHXK«HXHJ<mOOOO 
Green Hides 16c Lh. S 

I   want   to  buy   lira!'  cuttle.   5 
veals,  fresh milk cows. & 

Highest prices paid. §j 
? 9. C. OLIVE, 
{   rhece 713 City Market | 
t»««CHXH>DOIXH30000««HX>000^ 

I IffiMjfiMCUSBMB'BSMRjyfSI i^Tr^ 

State    Council Junior    Order    Ends 

Session. 

Goldsboro, Sept. 8.—The State 
Council of Junior Order United 
American Mechanics adjourned yes- 
terday after completing elections, 
outlining work for the ensuing year 
and seeing Goldsboro from automo- 
biles at 5 o'clock yesterday after- 
noon. Additions to officers chosen 
yesterday and last nigh*, are: Ju- 
nior past councillor, W. A. Cooper; 
vice councillor, H. O. Sapp; assistant 
secretary, I. P. Davis; conductor, W. 
E. Stanley; warden, C. V Tilley; In- 
side sentinel, D. F. Britton; outside 
sentinel, J. W. Ingle. 

'* 

GET IT AT ODEXL'S—QUALITY FIRST 

Iron Without a Hot Fire 

A Bad Summer for Children. 

There has been an unusual amount 
of sickness among children every- 
where this summer. Extra precau- 
tions should be taken to keep the 
bowels open and liver active. Foley 
Cathartic Tablets are a fine and 
wholesome physic; cause no pain, 
nausea or griping. Relieve indiges- 
tion, sick headache, biliousness, 
sour stomach, bad breath. Conyers' 
Drug Store. 

There are many occasions during the week when you 
desire to do a little ironing, and if you are using the old style 
sad iron it necessitates your building a fire in cook stove or 
range. Then, too, besides using fuel, the trouble of tending 
it and the heated kitchen, your irons are continually cooling 
and must be reheated. 

The Comfort Self Keating Gasoline Iron 
which we are now featuring does away with all the above 
inconveniences and may be kept at any desirable tempera- 
ture for hours. 

This Comfort Gasoline Iron is double pointed—making 
both ends front ends—a new feature in irons. Weighs six 
and one half pounds and operates five hours on one filling, 
the capacity being three-quarters of a pint. 

This iron is quickly and easily lighted, all parts are ac- 
cessible and quickly interchangeable. 

RETAIL PRICE $3.00 
Call and let one of our salesmen demonstrate this iron 

to you. 

ODELL HARDWARE CO. 
The Largest Hardware Store of the Carollnas 
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A NEW CULT OF BANDITRY 
OKI'A!«»I AS XKW 

l WVS BEGAN BY 

SKT OP OUT- 
HOLDING UP 

AlTOS FOR WHISKEY. 

N Tusla. Okla., Sept. 8.—The unns- 
. 1 conditions existing in Oklahoma 

during t'ie last    tw0    years    have 

brought forth a new class of bandits, 
„."1 e t'-'-c bank and train robbers of 
l^ner days. These bandits most 

1}. resemble the stage robbers of 
Lrlier days and operate In practi- 
'•llv the same way. They hide by 
^roadside, and the first tne vic- 
• m knows oi their presence is when 
h6 hears the command to put up his 
lands. Aaicmobilists are the prey, 
Z\ just new they are doing a pros- 
perous business in eastern Oklaho- 

ma. 
Tjiev first began by robbing whis- 

key haulers, but in recent months 
t'ley Have included oil men, travelers 
asd tourists. All those who ride in 
automobiles are fish for their nets. 

I"-.' unusual condition that 
hp :-:: ilicsc bandits into existence 
v. .- .;.;■ rigidity with which the pro- 
•.,;,r, law was being enforced in 
0k!:= 0II1S. For months it has been 

i to ship large quantities of 
II...' r into that part of the state, 
,A: ... »as once Indian country. The 
auprtaie court of the United States 
• i jeld tiiat the law which once 
provided against the shipment of 
liquor into Indian Teritory is still in 
force, although the Indian Territory 
is now a part of the state. 

Wholesale liquor dealers soon 
ILU:..I that they could ship through 
tiie Indian Territory part of the 
state in sealed cars and into the 
a|t Oklahoma section without fear 
of being molested by the enforce- 
ment officers. They established a 
.vaolisale depot at Keystone, in Paw. 
nee county, just over the line. From 
there the liquor is hauled in automo- 
biles to tlie distributing points. It 
docs not come from another state, 
and the federal courts have held that 
bringing it from Keystone does not 
constitute "introducing liquor into 
::;o Indian country.'- 

Whiskey is hauled from Keystone 
IO   Tul3a,    Muskogee,    B&Klesvllle. 
Sapalpa and a dozen  other    towns. 
Whiskey is worth a    great    deal of 
money in Oklahoma now  and ;o rob 
;. '.v'dskey oar.    or    an    automobile 
loaded with liquor, was to make a 
rich haul.    A quart of good whiskey 
.5 worth from 55 to ?S, and an auto- 
■aobi'.e   sometimes     hauls      §2,000 
ivoril: at a load.    The bandits who 
..eld ;tp the whiskey    haulers    and 
took their loads from them became 
kr.oun as "high jacks." 

Thunty men  have been  killed   in 
stei s Oklahoma since    the "high 

j: (!:-"   began    to    operate    a    few 
months ogo.   Two officers have been 
killed and others have been wounded. 

The"high jacks"soon extended the 
••'■■)■! of their    depredations.    They 
waited at the roadside sometimes and 
i mnd that the whiskey haulers had 
-• ne another way.    They    did    not 

snt to go away empty  handed,  so 
.-••:•■ held up the first au'omobile that 

:-amr> aim;.',   and     sometimes     they 
»ere well repaid for their daring. Oil 
men going from Tulsa to the fields 
-v.- suffered much from these ban- 

diis. 

Then came the summer flight of 
Br:sts, and  the    bandits     found  a 

: ch harvest.   Tliey learned that the 
toiir:sts,  going  through  en  the   -.vay 
' Colorado, carried  a considerable 

' !" liit of money with them on their 
iutomobtle trips.    They  plied their 
'fade mostly on the old Ridge road 
ttgragh the Osage Hills, to the north 
•■"'. west of T'iisa.     It  is a  part of 
:-ie Ozark Trail  through  Oklahoma, 
fading from    Tulsa    to    Oklahoma 
l ity. 

These tourists seldom return to 
Tulsa to tell of being held up, but 
r;»y telegraph back from the first 
town thpy reach. Lately the com- 
i"a:nts have been very numerous, 
'•"■ many of the tourists told of a 

raan with a broken nose being the 
'-;.'!<:r «>| the three bandits. They 
saij lie was daring and apparently 
'« fless. 

A few days ago the Tulsa police 
were called to suppress a man who 
*as shooting up the north part of the 
'•■':•• They heard of him in different 
("aces, and finally a report came from 
' '■■ electric light plant. The desper- 
ado had appeared there and had emp- 

• (l nis revolver into the machinery, 
5to?Ping it and leaving the city in 
^rkness. The police attacked him, 
""'• after a running fight of two 
""a^- killed him in a pipe yard. 

'''' **■ "Broken Nose" Bob Magee, 
least  he  had   been  known  by 

th 

'<• the 
nized i, 

name. His body  was  removed 

•hiar- 

morgue and there was recog- 
>' a tourist as the leader of the 

'■' Jacks" operating in the Osage 
•' 3     An  hour later  another  man 

entsfled him as Robert McKee, son 
' a wealthy lumber dealer of Qkla- 

bui?, '''ty' He was both the "hi5h 

j ' leader and the lost son of the 
lumber merchant. 

CONCRETE ROAD PLANNED 
TO BLOWING ROCK. 

Charlotte, Sept. 8.—Laying of 22 
miies of concrete highway, nine 
foet wide en th8 straight of way and 
12 fe3t wide on the curves, double 
tracked throughout, between Lenoir 
and Blowing Rock, is a stupendous 
state development under the consid- 
eration of L. P. Henkel, Statesville 
capitalist, and others, according to 
information given out in Charlotte 
Thursday. 

The road, which will be one of the 
most modern, and at the same time 
appropriate to its section, of any in 
the South, is under discussion and 
plans are being submitted, tentative- 
ly. Estimated cost of construction 
is placed at $150,000 and an offer 
has been received from other inter- 
ested parties of an annual $20,000 
toll lease. 

According to the report as re- 
ceived here, Mr. Henkel and asso- 
ciates have progressed so far with 
their plans that highway engineers 
of other states have been called in 
consultation on the matter and are 
mapping out the work for the pro- 
ject. 

. The road as planned, will be con- 
creted over the now existing ma- 
cadam highway for the entire 22 
miles and will reach rrom the inner- 
most point of Lenoif to the Blowing 
Rock hotel section. 

It will be laid off in 10 mile 
stretches with a telephone signal 
block system for each section. Noth- 
ing but automobiles and automobile 
trucks will be allowed upon it and a 
toll of probably $1 will be asked for 
the privilege of making the entire 
trip from terminus to terminus. 

The track system which will be 
used will incorporate the laying of 
two separate and distinct roads par- 
allel with meeting and passing points 
at intervals. 

The road now existing between Le- 
noir and Blowing Rock is privately 
owned and worked and a toll of 75 
cents is required for the 22 mile jour- 
ney. 

The need of a permanent concrete 
road, it is stated, was stressed at the 
time of the recent flood, when the 
highways were washed to such an ex- 
tent that for several days ingress and 
egress to the Blowing Rock section 
was impossible. 

It is stated that the concrete road 
would be of such permanency that no 
matter how severe the storm, or flood 
it would always be passable. 

With the building of the proposed 
highway, the development of the 
mountain section of the state will fol- 
low, at a rapid rate/ according to 
those interested. 

The summer resort there at the 
present time is fast growing in pop- 
ularity, and it is also claimed that 
with the establishment of efficient 
freight service and passenger auto- 
mobile traffic over a concrete road, 
the growth and popularity of the 
place would increase in leaps and 
bounds. 

It is felt certain that magnificent 
hotels, amusement facilities and oth- 
er things will be established to moet 
the demand of the increasing crowds 
of tourists and resorters. 

With the automobile truck freight 
line which would be established over 
the road, provisions and supplies 
could be carried from the valley to 
the top of the mountain at a greatly 
reduced price, than that which is 
charged at the present time. 

The commercial development of 
the orchard section which is just out- 
side of the village of Blowing Rock 
and the efficient marketing of crops 
would all be brought into reality by 
the building of such a highway. 

One of the most magnificent and 
largest apple orchards in the state is 
situated not far from Blowing Rock, 
owned by the Cone estate. It is noth- 

INVESTIGATING ALLEGED 
FERTILIZER TRUST. 

GOVERNOR PROMISES AID 
FOR THE NEW HIGHWAY. 

Washington, Sept. 8.—Indepen- Ashevllle, Sept. 8.—Governor 
dent firms in the fertilizer industry,' Craig and the board o' county corn- 
actually operated by larger concerns,' missioncrs held a joint session Wed- 
or the so-called "fertiliser trust," ) nesday to listen to the petition of cifci- 
will hereafter be fully identified with , zens from Jupiter, Alexander and 
the parent interests, according to a \ other points in French Broad and 
report made public today by the, Reem's Creek townships regarding 
federal trade commission which has ! the construction or reconstruction of 
been investigating the fertilizer sit- I a road leading from the Baird brick 
nation. The report says the compa- I house on the Weverville road, about 
nies concerned hive agreed to show , seven and one-half miles from Ashe- 
their various relationships, on their 
containers and letterheads. 

The commission's investigation 
was made in compliance with resolu- 
tions introduced last year by Sena- 
tor Simmons, of North Carolina, to 
whom farmers had complained re- 
garding the high price of fertilizer, 
$150,000,000 worth of which was 
consumed by the American farmers 

ville, along the present Tenne3see- 
Newstock road midway to a point be- 
tween Mars. Hill and Marshall, and 
thence to Marshall. 

The citizens appearing before the 
governor and the commissioners yes- 
terday want the state convicts put on 
this road rather than on the central 
highway, or river road, to Marshall, 
and they a3k that Buncombe county 

in 1914.    In a letter of submittal to ■ pay its portion for the construction 
the senate accompanying the report, 
the commission asserts that there are 
in the United States 800 concerns op- 
erating some 1,200 plants but that 
seven of the large companies, the 
largest being the Virginia-Carolina 
Chemical Company and the Amsrican 
Agricultural     Chemical     Company, 

of the road to the Madison county 
line and the Madison county authori- 
ties to take up the building of the 
road from that point into Marshall. 

It is claimed that the new road 
would open a large agricultural sec- 
tion, and it is pointed cut that it is 
beyond the reach of any floods, a con- 

control 58 per cent of the total'out- dition that does not exist along the 
put. If is asserted that the prices . river road, much of which is below 
paid by farmers for mixed fertilizers > the high water mark of the river, 
have been high in comparison with This road, the petitioners argue, 
the cash value of the constituent ele- ; would do much toward opening up a 
ments, partly because of credit con- i highway to Tennesse and through 
ditions and expensive distributing ' Tennessee to the Western states, and 
methods of the large companies. I would provide a splendid scenic route 

"Credit conditions affecting farm- i for motorists coming to Asheville. 
ers," the letter continues, "are so I Governor Craig appeared to be 
burdensome that some action, legis- i pleased with the suggested route, 
lative or otherwise, should be taken : promised tentatively, that he would 
to remedy them. Any action that j place the convicts on the highway if 
would reduce the high interest rates ' the counties would do their share, 
on agricultural credits, particularly ; and promised to have State Engineer 
on short time loans would tend to j Falis locate the road, which has 
reduce the farmers' prices, both on J never been surveyed, 
fertilizer materials and mixed ferti- 
lizer." 

By the practice of concealing the 
identity of controlled companies, 
which the commission has succeeded 
in having discontinued, tie large cor- 
porations are said in the report to 
have been enabled to get more deal- 
ers in a given locality and thus in- 
crease their sales to the detriment of 
the smaller competing concerns; in 
addition it has enabled them to bene- 
fit financially from business which 
they could not get under their own 
names, to sell to farmers who are dis- 
satisfied with the same goods under 
a different name, to manipulate 
prices to tihe detriment of the small 
competitors and to be responsible, in 
part, for the "absurd multiplication 
of brands." 

It is said in the letter that in one 
state, out of 185 brands of fertilizer 
registered, the American Agricul- 
tural Chemical Company registered 
in its own name and the name of 
subsidiaries 101 brands, the same 
formula consequently being sold un- 
der numerous brand names. 

In South Carolina, the Virginia- 
Carolina Chemical Company regis- 
tered 71 brands of fertilizers, all cf 
which were of substantially the same 
composition. 

The companies which engaged in 
these practices told the federal in- 
vestigators they did so because of the 
additional business secured thereby. 
The commission raises the question 
in its letter whether such practices 
constitute an unfair method of com- 
petition, in the sense of sectio . five 
of the federal traue commission act, 
it being detrimental to competitors 
who do not employ them. Two .f 
tin? large companies are said to have 
refrained from the now corrected 
practices on the ground that it was 
"objectionable business." 

MORTGAGE   SALE. 
Under ar.d by virute of the power 

contained In a certain mortKaere deed 
executed on the 31st day of July. IMS. 
by L. M. Fogleman and wife, F. L. Fo- 
reman, to the undc-rsigned. as will ap- 
pear by reference to hook of mort- 
gages 275, page 662. of the office of the 
register of deeds of Guilford county, 
and by reason of failure cf said L. If. , 
Fosleman and F. L. Fogleman to dis- 
charge the Indebtedness and the Inter- 
est thereon according to the tenor of 
the note mentioned in the said mort- 
gage  deed,  I  will   on 

Thursday. September SI, 1I»IO, 
at the hour of 12 M.. at the court house 
door in the city of Greensboro, sell for 
cash, to the highest bidder at public 
auction, the following described prop- 
erty located in Rock Creek township. 
N. C, and more particularly described 
as follows: 

Beginning at a stone. Clapp s ^oiner: 
thence south ."0 i':rrees west 22 poles 
to  a  stone;   thenee   north   45   degrees 

west 101  poles to a stone; thence north 
S  poles to    a stake;     thence     east  104 
poles to    a    stone;     ttience    north     &3 
poles  to a  stake;   thence  south   SO  de- ■ 
irroca cast 112 poles to a'stone; thence . 
south   30   degrees   east   40   poles   to   a j 
stone:   thence   south   45   degrees   went | 
J30  poles  to a  stone;   thence  south   10 { 
degrees   west   40   poles   to   a   slake   in 
Clapp's   line;   thence   norm   45   degrees 
west 32 poles to the beginning, contain- 
ing  120 acres, more or less. 

This Aug. 19. 1916. 
V. L. I.N'GLE, Mortgagee. 

~ MORTGAGE SALE. 
By virtue of the power of sale con- i 

tained  in   the'   mortgage    deed     from \ 
Lewis  Trice  and   wife,  <Ornelia   Trice, i 
dated   March   1,   1912,   and   recorded   in I 
the   office   of   the   register   of   deeds   of 
Guilford   county,   N.   C,   in   book   237, 
at   page   S2, default   having been   made 
In the payment of the note therein se- 
cured, the  undersigned will on 

S.-tnrday, Oetohrr 17, l!)IO, 
at 12 o'clock noon, at the court house 
door in Greensboro, X. C, sell to the. 
highest bidder for .cash the tract of] 
land in Guilford county, X. ('., in I 
Morehead township. adjoining the ; 
lands of David Young, and described | 
as follows: 

Beginning at a stake David  Young's | 
southeast   corner,   on   the   went   exten- i 
alon of South Ashe street, and running! 
thence    southwardly   with    said    street 
252  feet to Ingrnm's line: thence trout- 
wardly  along  Ingrnm's  line  about   ^30 
feet to center of branch; thence north- 
wardly along the center cf said branch 
about  252   feet   to  David   Young's,  line; 
thence   castvvardly  along   Young's   line 
about   410   feet   to   the  beginning,  con- 
taining 2 1-4 acres more or less.    Sub- 
ject   to   reservation   to   I.e\vis   T.   Trice 
of a right-of-way  ten  feet  wide along 
Young's line. 

The above being a part of the land 
on  which  said  mortgage was given. 

This   September   6.   1916. 
J. T. Mll.LIKAX. Mortgagee. 

There's Lot of Talk About High Prices 
We Don't Take Much Stock in 

We never have taken much stock in It because we're found 
that since the war, to which it is all blamed, began, we're been 
able to sell goods at just about as low prices as before. 

Think over the most important things you've bought in this 
store—you can't name one that you've paid more for. Ar it has 
been so, we believe it's going to be; our opinion is that when the 
early bought stock is gone and we have to go to market again 
we'll find conditions about normal. Perhaps we are wrong and 
things will then be skyrocketing, perhaps, meanwhile—that is 
one way and another, by payiing more ourselves or by one of our 
special buying advantages we are able to protect you against the 
threatened rises as these prices will show: 

Extra heavy weight Chambray, solid colors and .neat stripes, 
for men and boys' special shorts. 12 l-2c yard. 

32-inch Chambray, neat stripes and solid colors, special lie 
yard. 

Apron Ginghams, neat checks and staple colors, special 6 l-2c 
yard. ' 

Riverside Plaids, extra heavy, suitable for fail dresses, 
houses dresses and children's wetr, special 10c yard. 

36-inch Percales in good, dark colors, special 10c yard. 

SCHOOL BLANKETS. 

Gray with pink or blue bordeers,  special  72  by  90  inch  size at 
$2.48 pair. 

White School Blankets, with blue and pink border, special 
$1.49 pall. 

50 pieces of new fall dress ginghams, dozens of new, good pat- 
terns to pick from, worth 12 l-2c, on special sale at 10c yard. 

36-inch extra heavy A. A. unbleached sheeting, special at 7c 
yard. 

BOVS' SV?T9 FROM 82.75 TO $5.95. 
Blue Serge, or Brown and Gray Mixtures,  these are made with 
one pair of extra strong, durable pants and are shown in big as- 
sortment in the basement. 

SCHOOL SUITS  FOR  BOYS $3.95  AXD $4.95. 
Each suit has two pair of pants.   Every suit is made from "hard- 
ware" durable material.    This is the Long Last 2 for 1 proposition. 

rShe  Dons  Wedding Dress   for Her 
Suicide. 

Denver, Sept. 8.—Clad in her wed- 
ing unusual for 25,000 bushels of ap-   j;n 

VALUABLE FARM FOR SALE. 

pies to be shipped down from the 
mountain by that one estate alone, 
to markets on railroads. 
, There are many other large fruit 
growers and although smaller than 
the Cone orchard yield, their crops 
are counted in the thousand bushels. 
. The magnificent scenery and beau- 
tiful mountainous section which has 
made Blowing Rock a show place 
have been declared the "Wonderland 
of the South," and if not for the dif- 
ficulties which have in the past been 
experienced in getting to it the 
mountains, it is stated, would not 
hold all of the people who would vis- 
it them. 

Blowing Rock lies in the heart of 
the Blowing Rock-Linville country 
and embraces portions of Caldwell, 
Mitchell, Avery, Burke and Wa- 
tauga counties. 

Other than the highway from Le- 
noir to Blowing Rock there are two 
extensions, one to Boone and the oth- 
er to Linville, running from Blowing 
Rock as the hub. 

With the building of the concrete 
road it is thought that doubtless the 
other extensions will in time receive 
the same treatment. 

Pursuant  .to   a   decree   made   by   the 
clerk of the Superior court of Guilford 
county in a special proceeding entitled 

ing  gown  of  sixty  years  ago.  Mrs. I Mattie   W.   Benbow,   widow,   etc.,   vs. 
,   , ...,, .   . .     ., i Ernest  B. Benbow and others,  the un- 

,Magdalene Miller, eighty-three years   dersigned  as  commissioner  will  at   12 
old, was found this morning on the j o'clock M^on^ ^^ ^  ^ 
.lawn of the Old Ladies Home dying, I in   front   of   the   county   court   house 

,, ,.     fl      . * „„,,    door, in Greensboro, sell to the last and 
,as the result of a leap from a second   hlKhest   bidder,   by  public  auction,     a 
.story   window.     For   years   she   had j valuable farm, which tract of land eon- 
' I tains some eighty-three and pne-fourth 
•suffered from incurable rheumatism. | acres and is known as the Benbow Mill 
.Yesterday Mrs. Miller told a visitor:    | ™  $  g«J|  %?™;r™«H*^^ 
,    "I am going to die tonight, and I   Lowers and Cade and others. 

,,. The   premises   herein   described   are 
am going to see him in the wedding   located  some  mile  and   one-half  from 
,„„- h_ loved      Ho ia waitini? on the   °ak R'dge Institute.    Oak Ridge Insti- gown he loved.    He is waiting on tne   tute ,j known as one of the best edu. 
other side to greet me." cational  institutions  in    North    Caro- 

„, ,.      .... .!_ I lina, and  is located  in  one of the  best 
She had put on her old white satin   „nd healthiest country communities in 

dress and her white slippers with 
,pointed high French heels. Her 
,white hair had been carefully ar- 
ranged in a girlish manner and in her 
hands she held the orange blossoms 
which had been on her bridal veil. 

,She died shortly after attendants 
found her. 

kick0" I indulge ln    »    halfhearted 
Throw your whole sole into It. 

Children Cry 
FOR FLETCHER'S 

CASXO.RIA 

Our Jitney Offer—This and 5c. 
Don't miss this. Cut out thjs slip, 

enclose with five cents to Foley & 
Co., Chicago, 111., writing your name 
and address clearly. You will re- 
ceive in return a trial package con- 
taining Foley's Honey and Tar 
Compound, for cough, colds and 
croup. Foley Kidney Pills, and 
Foley Cathartic Tablets. Conyers" 
Drug Store. Advt. 

the state; and an unusual opportunity 
is offered to those who want to live 
near a good school, churches, and in a 
good   community. , 

Terms of sale: One-third in cash: 
one-third of purchase money in six 
months; and the balance in twelve 
months with interest on deferred pay- 
ments from date of sale till paid; title 
retained  as security. 

This September 9. 191H. 
R. R. KING. JR.. Commissioner. 

It's  always  the 
office hunting. 

open  season  for 

NOTICE  BY PUBLICATION. 

North Carolina. Guilford County, 
In  the Superior Court. 

R.   F.   Wood 
vs. 

Leila G. Wood. 
The defendant above named will take 

notice that an action entitled as above 
has   been   commenced   in   the   Superior 
court   of   Guilford   county.   N.   C.      in 
which   the   plaintiff  seeks  an   absolute 
divorce   from  the     defendant     on     the 
ground   of  adultery,   and   the   said   de- 
fendant   will   further   take   notice   that 

! she is required to appear at the term 
j of   Superior   court   to   be   held   in   said 
county on the second Monday ln Octo- 

! ber, 1916, at the court house ln Greens- 
boro,   N.   C,   and   answer  or  demur   to 

I the  complaint  In   said  action,  or  the 
plaintiff will apply to the court for th* 

I' relief   demanded  in   said  action. 
This September S, 1916. 76-M. 

M. w. OAMT, c. a c. 

Let Your Boy Join Our Free Library 
It contains over a hundred good live wire boy books, 

any of which will supply him with good winter reading. 
These are all Free to him if you buy him a suit of any 

kind costing from $2.50 up, choice of our entire stock 
in children's annex or  basement. 

There's no red tape about changing the books. Any 
neighbor coming into town can do it for you, you bring in 
one and take out another—that's all. 

Free   the   hundred  and fifty books of the Boys' Library. 

DEPARTMENT STORE        GREENSBORO N,; 

You Need a Tonic 
There are times in every woman's life when she 

needs a tonic to help her over the hard places. 
When that time comes to you, you know what tonic 
to take—Cardui, the woman's tonic. Cardui is com- 
posed of purely vegetable ingredients, which act 
gently, yet surely, on the weakened womanly organs, 
and helps build them back to strength and health. 
It has benefited thousands and thousands of weak, 
ailing women in its past half, century of wonderful 
success, and it will OO the same for you. 

You can't make a mistake in taking 

ARDUI 
The Woman's Tonic 

Miss Amelia Wilson, R. F. D. No. 4, Alma, Ark., 
says: "1 think Cardui is the greatest medicine on earth, 
for women. Before I began to take Cardui, I was 
so weak and nervous, and had such awful dizzy 
spells and a poor appetite. Now I feel as well and 
as strong as I ever did, and can eat most anything." 
Begin taking Cardui today.   Sold by all dealers. 

o$< ,$ 
Has Helped Thousands. 

HI 
Id 

$,, ,$< ,$, ,$o 

m- 
COKE FOR SALE 

With our new coal gas plant now in full operation 
we Ate in a position to help you solve your fuel prob- 
lem. Coke is an ideal fuel for your Kitchen Range. 
It is clean and makes no smoke or soot. It makes a 
very steady, hot fire. 

A ton of coke is very much more in bulk than a ton 
of coal; therefore a much cheaper fuel. 

PRICES 
By the bushel on yard 15c 
Oie half ton delivered $3.25 
One ton delivered 6.00 
5 to 10 tons, per ton, delivered  5.50 
10 to 20 tons, per ton, delivered.... 5,oO 

N. C. Public Service Co. 
Phones 330 and 331 
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TWO MEN KIIiliKD WHEN 
ACTO COLLIDES WITH TRAIN. 
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MONDAY, SEPTEMBER  11. 1915- 

WOMEN ARK PAYING 
THE PRICE OF WAR.J train struck it. 

j DEMOCRATIC CAMPAIGN 
OPENING IN THE COUNTY. 

Louden, Sept..8.—Scarred by mol- 
ten metal; blinded by steel shavings, 
and with fingers snipped off by the 
cruel machinery cf the munition fac- 
tories. English women and girls are 
paying the price    cf    patriotism as j as possible into thp station, a flls- 

wel! as their men at the front.    In- 

Albcmarle, Sept. S.—Two men are 
dead and another seriously injured 
as the result of a collision cf a Ford 
motcr truck and passenger train No. 
63 of the Winston-Saleni Southbound 
Sailway Company, which occurred 
yesterday afternoon, just north of 
•.his city. The dead are G. K. 
Kffarnes and John Merritt, both of 
Aloe-maric. The injured is Claud E. 
Merritt,  a  brother  of  John  Merritt. 

Full details of the accident can- 
not be obtained, but seemingly, 
."rom best infrrmaticn at hand, 
Kearnes and the two Merritts were 
■joiag at a rather rapid rate when 
they started to cross the vynstcn- 
Salem Southbound railway at a deep 
cut nor.r the home of G. F. Smith, 
j-.tst north of the city, and did not 
discover the ipproafhing train until 
the collision occurred. 

It is also stated that the train 
force die' not see the truck until the 

Kearnes was killed 
ontriebt, his neck being broken, 
while Merritt survived only a few 
minutes, he being dead before h.3 
reached the city, although both 
Kearnes and-Merritt, and also the 
injured man, were rushed as rapidly 

Austria] accidents have not dimin- 
ished despite the claim of labor ex- 
perts that women are more careful 
than men. Their Inexperience is be- 
lieved to account for many of the ac- 
cidents, so the experts may be right, 
after all, in theory. Bnt thaery won't 
restore sight or knead the kinks out 
of pitifully mangled hands. Another 
explanation is that fesinins puiMlers 
machinists and  lathe hands become l.ventlns a railroad strike.    It is an 

tence of about a mile, and then up 
tov.n for medical attention. Mr. 
Kearnes was about 30 years old and 
leave; r •■»■ i:"o and two or three chil- 
dren. It is thosght that the injured 
man will recover from his injuries. 

A Welcome Issue. 

The Republican managers are pre- 
paring to make a campaign issue of 
President Wilson's action    in    pre- 

preoccupied at their work when their I issue that tiie president ought to wel- 
thoughts  fii  to  the  men   fighting  in iootne. 
France, the ladle tip or the belt slips [     The  president's    strike-settlement 
off  the  roller,  -here's a  scream  and j aj3n Comprises these measures which 
another casualty goes down on the 
growing list. A big shell factory in 
Lancashire has claimed its share of 
victims. A soldier's wife is the lat- 
est worker to be seriously injured. 
Her mind wandered for a second 
from the deadly rnt»b.li»e before her 
and the knife came down, lopping oft 
the thumb, two fingers and part of 
a third from her left hand. But 
she'll be back at some kind of a war 
Job when the wounds ar* healed. The 
workers know shells have to be 
made.     Many women    have    become 

were defined in his address to Con- 
Tress: 

1. Immediate provision for the 
enlargement of the interstate com- 
merce commission to meat its duties. 

2. An eight-hour day ;:.=: the legal 
basis cf work and wages for train 
operatives. 

3. The appointment cf a commis- 
sion to observe the actual workings 
of the eight-hour day .■.-..£ report the 
."acts to Congress. 

4. Authorizing the interstate 
commerce commission to lake wages 

An air of activity is pervading 
county Democratic headquarters and 
from now until the election things 
will te kept moving at a lively gait. 
The organisation is in good shape 
and prepared to wage a thorough and 
vigorous campaign. 

Mr. Charles A. Hines, chairman of 
the executive committee, has an- 
nounced the appointment of the fol- 
lowing advisory committee to assist 
in conducting the campaign. O. E. 
Monde.nhall, High Point; J. W. Bor- 
ing, Gibsonville; S. A. Kirkman, 
Gisilford College; Everett B. King 
and L. J. Brandt, Greensboro. 

An advertisement appears in this 
issue of the Patriot for the First 
Voters' Democratic Club of the coun- 
ty. Young men who will vote for a 
presidential candidate this year for 
the first time are urged to cut out 
the enrollment blank ana mail it to 
Chairman Hines.    Suitable club but- 

OBTAIN THE LOAN ONLY 
ON ONE CONDITION. 

skilled mechanics, who, a few months j -,;„> working conditions into consid- 
ago,  were  unaccustomed to  ni \r.ual! 
work. They all brave the dangers of 
industry cheerfully to do their bit in 
the war. 

TERRIFIC STORM SWEPT 
NEW YORK CITY. 

New York. Sept. 8.—Accompanied 
by a sixty mile gale, sharp lightning, 
and a downponr of rain, a terrific 
storm swept ovsr New Y.irk city and 
vicinity today, inflicting heavy dam- 
age and causing the deaths of four 
persons. 

Two boys were killed in a tent in 
Long Island City by lig.Uning. The 
same  volt  injured  two  others. 

"ration in fixing rates. 
5. Provision for compulsory pub- 

lic investigation of labor disputes in 
.railroad operation before a strike or 
.-. lock-out may he declared. 

C. Lodging in the hands of the 
president power to operate railroads 
in case of military necessity and to 
.draft train crews and administrative 
.-iScialS for that purpose. 

Owing to legislative conditions in 

A   Strong   Navy    Needed—Not   Fw 
Aggression. 

It is not in the least that we are 
as a nation planning any aggres- 
sions. We are under no temptations 
to bo assertive or offensive. But we 
cannot have the smallest assurance 
that meskness or forbearance or 
modest devotion to strictly domestic 
and parochial affairs would save us 
from the necessity of being prepared 
;o upheld our rights. If we ewe any- 
thing to the cause of peace in the 
world ar.d sanity in the affairs of Ba- 
ilees, we must be well enough equip- 
ped to exert a salutary influence. 
Tai-:o, for example, the case of Japan. 
T':cre is no element In the I'nited 
;•;•:-• t:iat r.se-is ? vrar with Japan or 
with any other country. But there 
would seenj to be in Japan nt least 
two important elements, one of 
which would deplore trouble with 
the I'slted States and the other of 
which would be ready enough to en- 
gage in war with us if a wholly fa- 
vorable opportunity were presented. 
This turbulent period in Japan's his- 
tory will, let us hope, be lived down 
in the course of the next decade or 

New London, Conn., Sept 8.—The 
American section of the American- 
Mexican joint commission "vill not 
agree to any sui.stan.tial aid to First 
Chief Carranza in getting a loan for 
the defaeto government until ''ade- 
quate guarantees" are had by them 
from the Mexican section of the com- 
mission regarding foreigners and 
foreign interests in Mexico. Tb.at 
statement was authoritatively made 
here today. 

Realizing that European powers 
take the attitude that the United 
States is morally-responsible for the 
safety and welfare of their nationals 
in Mexico the American section of the 
commission will include in the scope 
of its negotiations the request for 
adequate protection of all foreigners 
within Mexican territory. 

Until the question is settled no 
substantial prt gran' will be made bv 
the Mexican  commissioners iiv    the 

this government foi   tno repayment 
of any loan to Carranza. 

tons have been ordered    and    these   matter cf getting the guarantees cf 
will be sent to those who enroll' as 
soon as the buttons arrive.    An or- 
ganization meeting of the club will be 
held, in October. •   - 

The committee on Democratic 
clubs for the county is composed of 
E. B. King, chairman, Greensboro: 
B. S. Cummings, High Point; C. R. 
Wharton, Greensboro; Dr. T. D. Ty- 
son, Pleasant Garden; Frank Jones, 
Stokesdale. 

A supply cf state Democratic hand- 
books has been received by Chairman 
Hines and copies may be had for the 
asking. 

Tno   Trainmen   Killed   in   Runaway 
Wreck. 

Asheville, Sept. 8.—Ben Enloe, en- 
gineer, and Irvin Pitts, flagman, 
were instantly killed at Fairview 
crossing just beyond Biltmore sta- 
tion tonight when their train, back- 
ing in toward Biltmore, was struck 
by a runaway string of cars, loaded 
with coal, which had broken loose at 
Buena Yista hill, three and a half 
miles further on. 

Engineer Enloe was backing a 
work train into Biltmore and Flag- 
man Pitts was on the engine with 
him when the runaway cars caught 
up with and smashed into their train 
on a small bridge.      , 

Two other men were slightly in- 
jured. 

Home Celebration 
of Wonder Interest 
The arrival of a baby In the household 

completely changes the entire aspect of 
the future. But in tbs 
meantime, during the 
anxious period of ex- 
pectancy, there is a 
iplcr.tlid remedy I;nnv n 
as ".Mother's Friend" 
lh::t docs wonders. It 
b lor external ur.o, re- 
lieves ILa pains of 
musc.O expansion, 
seethes and quiets t'.u 
nerves, extends it' in- 
flr.onc; io the Internal 
orgara end removes to ! 
a greet extent ifceten-1 
deary to worry (tad .-.',)- I 

prehen<ioa. It is a natural treatment, safe j 
far the mother, has no drus effect y.hnt'o- ! 
ever and for this reason Bust exert a most j 
beneficial in3uer.ee upon those functions <:i- ' 
redly  connected   with   motherhood.     I:i   a ' 

BUY YOUR 

HEAVY WORK SHOES NOW. 
You Can Save 25c or 50c a Pair 
v By Doing So. 

We are carrying a very complete stock of WORK 
SHOES for Men, Women and Boys, the line including 
Elkin borne made whole stock Shoes, Endicott Johnson 
Shoes, Craddock-Terry Shoes, McElwain Shoes and other 
well known, reliable makes. 

We bought these Shoes long before the prices reached 
the high water mark and can certainly si.ve you 25 or 50 
cents a pair on your Winter Shoes IF YOU BUY NOW. 

By the time you read this our Fall Lines of DRY GOODS 
RUGS, UNDERWEAR,   CURTAINS,   WHITE GOODS, 
&c, will be practically complete.    These goods were all 
bought for cash, and we are in a position to keep prices down 
to very reasonable figures, for the piesent at least. 

THAGKER & BROCKMANN 

A little girl was blown off a barge ,nary  j 
in Staten Island sound and perished 
before aid could reach litr. ' 

A young man, bathing, was swept 
out in Staten Island and drowned. 
The storm was a- its height between 
3 and 3:30 o'clock, following a drop 
of thirteen degrees in temperature 
in three minutes, the mercury plung- 
ing from ninety to seventy-seven de- 
grees. 

The headquarters of the national 
Republican committed la the- 
Life building wp.s almost wrecked. 

Serious damage was done at sev- 
en] places in New Jersey. 

I American navy would. !n this sitna- 
i tion. not  merely protect  the I'nited ,,;..-..ing-.on congress passed onlj the 

.^,.^,i ..„,, ,.,;.., „» ,•,. -j    ..    State3 as against  the misfortune of .econd and third ot the    presidents;        ,,      ... , ,,   , 
• --n-nmr-, ».,.!.,.,,.  „.. i   ..—  • i   ,  .,   .   iiouble with J:vo:m. bnt ii would also , ..commendations and provided that I 
. - ,     . „ ..:.  ;  .. -   , •   .  j  .      . , I protect the wisest and best elements 

.■:■ com.ntssiontofcesppointedshoald ,   , 
-cpor; in not lc« than six months or Iin Ja!,an a?pinst being overruled tv. 
more than nine months after the the turbulent imperialists whose am- 

cigiu-hcur day went into effect, Jan- bltions aro a P°5sible menace to 

But the rest of the ! >«*«.—From "T:!C P™Brew of the 

two.    The best elements    in     Japan ; **f£  intcrcstiag book  the subject !•-,  freely 
...... , : discussed and a copy will he mailed free to 

Wish peace and friendship.     \ stronc | all expectant mothers by Br.idfield Regulator 

president's program is bound to be-! Wor,r!" la ,:,e Ame"lca"  Heview 0! 

»ostal' ™, 

AT 9» SEES DAUGHTER, «(i. 
; MARRY YOUNG MAX OF «8. 

»  
, Millville. N. J.. Sept. S.—Mrs. Jane 
.Facemcyer. within a year of the cen- 
.tury mark, this evening gave her 
"girl," Mrs. Mary E. Peters, sixty- 
six in marriage. 
, The .happy bridegroom was James 
McNeal, a well-to-do local contractor, 
who is only sixty-eight. Th°. ■■oiparce 
began several years ago and pro- 
gressed finely. Mrs. Peer? owns a 
Jiome at No. 506 West Main street, 
,where the ceremony was performed, 
^n the presence of a large company, 
by the Rev. Theodore C. Long, pastor 
of the Methodist church. 

. Miss Blanche Hughes, a grand- 
daughter, was the bridesmaid, and 
.Harvey Hughes, grandson, was best 
man. Mrs. Facemeyer was one of 
.the jolliest in the party. 

come the most important work of 
Congress in its next session. T'»e en- 
actment of the emergency legislation 
.has rurnfs*iied a breathing-spell for 
the full consideration that is neces- 
.sary. 

What do Mr. Hughes and iiis reac- 
tionary Republican mangers purpose 
,to do with their "issue"? 

Will they pledge themselves to re- 
ie eight-hour day on March 5. 

1S17. and rone a    general    railroad 
strike?. 

I.    Will they pledge themselves to op- 
■.?ose  compulsory     public     'nvestiga- 
'.tions oi  railroad  labor disputes be- 

fore a strike or a lock-out can be de- 
clared? 

Will they pledge themselves to 
tiirow the whole question back where 
it was before the president grappled 

; with it, and thereby put the Ameri- 
can people at the mercy of the rail- 
road unions and the railroad presi- 
dents? 

No doubt Wall street    wants 

Reviews for September. 

tXJSTLY TRADE WAR IS 

EXPECTED TO  RESt"I<T. 

The I'nited ?ta;cs has accepted the 
challenge of Greats Britain and   her 
allies to a trade war. The approval 
by the senate of retaliatory measures 
for the blacklist and interference 
with American mails and trade. 
murks the conclusive st-?p which in- 
dicates that Uncle Sam will not sub- 
mit to the dictation from across the 
Atlantic. Little doubt was held that 
the house would approve this fea- 
ture, which was inserted by the stn- 
rte. The house already has had a 
discussion of British conduct and. 
virile not being on record with a 
vote, has shown an attitude of the 
strongest sort of disapproval. 

The   effect   of   this   power   which 
Congress has conferred en the presi- 
dent in carrying out retaliatory plans 

Mr.; is t0 prevent the shipment .from 
Hughes and his Bourbon managers to ! American ports of goods by prefer- 
tight the president's program, and ■ tial methods. Clearance will be 
,Wall street pays the , Republican I withheld from either foreign or do- 
freight. The president can well af- . mestic vessels from American ports 
ford to encourage them. There is , if they show "any undue or unrea- 
no better court of arbitration on an j sonable preference or advantage in 
issue of that kind than the American   any  respect  whatsoever  to  any  pur- 
people. 

Judge Winston Defeated. 

ticular person, company, corporation 
or any particular description of traf- 
fic in the United States or its posses- 
sions or to the citizens of the United Judge F. D. Winston, who recently , 

resigned as United States district at- i States resWinB in  neutral countries 
abroad."    These ships are forbidden of He Was Worried and Hopeless.      ! torney   for  the eastern  district 

"For ten years I    was    bothered   North Carolina to    accept    the    ap- i 
With  kidney  trouble,"   writes  T.   F.   pointment by Governor Craig as Su- j advantaSe.   injury   or  discrimination 
Hutchinson,    Little    Rock, Ark.    "I  P^rior court judge of the third dis-lin reSard to accepting, receiving, or 
was  worried   and   had  almost  given   trict, to succeed the late Judge R. B. 
up all  hopes.     I  used  five  boxes  of   Peebles, was defeated by J. H. Kerr 
Foley Kidney  Pills  and  am  now  a   for the nomination in the Democratic 

primary   held   Saturday.      Unofficial 
returns give Kerr    a    majority    of 
1,700 or 1.S00. 

well man." Foley Kidney Pills drive 
out aches, pains, rheumatism and all 
kidney trouble symptoms.—Conyers' 
Drug Store. 

Dr. W. S. Rankin, secretary of the 
ttate board of health, spent Saturday 
in the city. 

! from subjecting any of them to iis- 
jad- 
I in 
delivering or refusing to deliver car- 
go, freight or passengers.—Wash- 
ington Correspondence Charlotte Ob. 
server. 

>--*-'■■-'■■*—  --'-   — 

Children Ofy 
FOR FLETCHER'S 

CASTORI A 

»,-.,   >...     - .fc,.JI,'>«:^....      -■■.-•J 

Mrs. T. A. Hunter and children 
have returned from Asheville,' where 
they spent ehe greater part of the 
summer. 

Mrs. John M. Dick, of San Antonio, 
Tex., is visiting friends in the city. 

Co., 40fl Laroar Bdg., Atlanta, Ga. Get a 
bottle of "Mother's Friend" today of an/ 
druggist. Vse as directed and you will then 
know why mothers for nearly half a century 
bavc used and recommended this splendid aid 
to motherhood. Their letterc are nictates | 
of cheer, that breathe comfort in every word. 

VAI.I ABI.i: LAND FOR SAI.K. 
By Virtue oi an order of t!ie Superior 

court of Gullford county, X. <'., made 
by M. W. Cant, the clerk thereof, and 
the .same having been duly approved by 
his honor G. S. Ferguson, jiuUre hold* 
in>r the  courts     In     Bald    county,  in  a 
special proceedings    chereln    pending, 
entitled: fn the mailer of J. F, Ste- 
phens, guardian of Lottie Hartley, a 
person of unsound mind, ex pane, the 
undersijrm-,1 iru.irtl.nn vril£ en 
>:»nil:i; the 2nd !>aj of October, 1018, 
at 12 c.Vio-U. noon, at the eoUK houFC 
loor in Greensboro, Uuilford county, 
V. '\. offer f».r Kale to the highest bid- 
der for one-half cash: balance In six 
months, deferred payments to bear six 
per cent interest from date of Bale: 
and tit!> retained till all the p'ire":;..<■• 
money is paid, two certain tract* of 
land, lying and being in Ktimncr town- 
ship «ml Ouilford county, X. C.. and 
more particularly described as follows, 
to-wit: 

First tract. J.>■;:;■£ and being near 
the "Freeman Mil!" road en the wa- 
ters of Deep river and aft'ormng the 
landS of Will Oshorn, Daniel <'shorn 
and .^I'.ert Saferight and bounded as 
follows: Beginning at a post oak 
running th.-nee north fifty-six poles to 
a Mack Jack: thence west five and one- 
half poles to a dogwood; thence north 
forty-three'poles   to a    hickory    and 
post oak. in Saferighi's old lino: thence 
along said line west fifty-five xn>\ one- 
half poles to a stone: thence along said 
line south one hundred petes to a 
hickory: thence east sixty.two poles 
to ^the first station, ar.d Containing 
forty acres,  more or b-.ss. 

Second   tract.—i in     the     waters     of 
Hickory creek,  adjoining the lands of 
Wesley Saferlght, John -Marsh and Ru- j 
fus  Marsh,  beginning at a  stake,  the 
old  Henry     Saferlght corner,     runninjt 
west     forty-four   and     one-half    poi:-i I 
alonpt the old Thomas Parson line to-* ! 
stake, the old Jeremiah Reynolds cor- 
ner;   thence   north   sixty   poles   on   the i 
old   Reynolds   line   to   a   stake:   t'-,e>-c- I 
east  forty-four and   one-half  poles;   on , 
the   old   Aimer   Saferlght   line   to   per- | 
Simmon,  the  old   Henry  Saferlght  eca*- j 
ner:   thence   south   to  " the     beginning, | 
containing twenty acres, more or less.    I 

The same  being the lands conveyed ' 
by deed from William Chape! and •:"if"> ! 
to John Bartlc-y, and recorded in book ! 
272, at  page 3:   the     second     described 
tract was conveyed by deed from Rob- I 
ert Bartley to John  Bartlev:  see.book I 
272. at  page 5.     This  is  very fine  land ' 
and well timbered in oak. pine, poplar 
and     hickory.       A       survey     will     be 
made   of  this  land  and  a   map   thereof 
made; which map will he on exhibition 
on the day of sale. 

This August  19.  191B. 
J. F. STEVENS, 

Guardian of Lottie Bartlev. 
Adams & Adams. Attorneys. 

fl PNEUMGN! 
left me with a frightful cough ami j 
very weak. I had spoils when I eoufej j 
hardly Dreathe or speak for 10 to -(>: 
minutes. My doctor could eothern' 
nie, bnt I was completely enrftd by i 

DR. KING'S    i 
*.» tJaScavsry 
Mrs. J. E. Cox, Wet, 111. 

MB USB t'.OO AT »U DRUOC'STC. 

and happiness have been es- 
sentials to the well being of 
the human race since crea- 
tion. Naturally, health is 
•ought by Everyone—thous- 
ands suffering from blood 
maladies, are giving thanks 
to the wonderful results ob- 
tained through S. S. S« 

and health are bound by a 

strong band of security when 

S, S« S. is permitted to 

assist nature in restoring 
strength and vigor to the 
over worked and poisoned 
blood, with its strengthen- 
ing vegetable qualities. 

V 

?\Mi>JMWmi%X 
«( 

(I 

I SAVE MONEY TOO!" 

l^TO coal, gas or wood bills!   I use 
■*- ~  a   New   Perfection   Oil   Cook 

Stove. It only costs two cents to cook 
a meal for six people." 

A New Perfection Oil Cook Stove 
saves you time and strength. It turns 
on and off like a gas stove—cooks 
anything and keeps your kitchen 
cool. 

The long blue chimney assures a per- 
fect draft, a clean, odorless heat, and 
lasting satisfaction. 

New Perfection Oil Cook Stoves are 
made in many styles and sizes. They 
are sold by most good dealers. 

Look for The Long Blue Chimney 

Use Aladdin Security Oil to obtain 
the best results in Oil Stoves, Heaters 
and Lamps 

STANDARD  OIL  COMPANY 
Washington, D. C 
Norfolk, Ve. 
Richmond, Va. 

(New Jersey) 
BALTIMORE 

MB. 
Charlotte, N. C. 
Charleston, W. Va. 
Charleston, S. C. 

rrs THE LONG BLUE CHIMNEY 

■■-■*. :.1».-?..   -.-...:-.,!■>■/'.   -.      -.■..,.,.■..      .*.- ■ .■a -MmA.  .■^■^■^J.C  .i..,..:;-A!ltw-.,:J. 
■  . 
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CURRENT HISTORY 
records  no   instance 
of a successful man 
without a BANK AC- 
COUNT. 

4 Per Cejit. Interest on Savings 

resnsboro Loan & Trust Company 
I    «r Fry. President. J. 8. Cos, Vice President. 

Vf. E. ^aen- Bw:- *nd Tr**8, •*• M- RWenhonr, Asst. Sec.-Treas. 

Safety Deposit Boxes For Rent. 

PREPARING TO CONTEST 
THE EIGHT-HOUR LAW. 

SIEGEL'S AMBITION 
IS AT LAST REALIZED. 

P 
That the railroads will test the j New York, Sept. 8.—Just on.; mil- 

constitutionality of the Adamson north of the spot where he made and 
eight-hour law recently enacted by lost millions of do-Hars, Henry Sie~el 
Congress was early predicted. 1;. will tomororw become a New York 
was generally understood that a sin- j Merchant once more. The opening of 
gle road would refuse to comply ! the Emporium Cloak and Suit Coni- 
with the requirements and pending pany at Broadway and 35th street 
the outcome of the sample case all ' come3 two years and nine months 
the railroads would agree to abide by ! after Seigel's 14th street store pass- 
ive final decision. Apparently, the ed in Jo receivership. 
Santa Fe railway is to rates the j When the Jim customer steps 
standard of revolt. In the language ' across the threshold of the new 
of President E. P. Ripley: "Con- ] store tomorrow morning Siegel will 
gress, hastily.acting under a threat Ijave realized his dream to which he 
of four leaders of labor organizations,   has   tenaciously  clung since  he  lost 

igBORBOOD NEWS 

I:  : 

V/HITSI-TT. 

Ira fail term of VVhitsett Institute 
TjBt opened. This is the begin- 

«* the twenty-ninth year of the 
During the few days that the 

oration books have been  open- 
lents have been enrolled from 

i iiian twenty-five counties    in 
sate—Alamanee, Burke, Beau- 

Craven,   Caawell,    Cleveland, 
Itidsoc. Edgecombe, Forsyth, Guil- 

I, Greene.. Hyde,    I.encir,    Nash, 
tHanover, Northampton, Onslow, 

t;i,o     Pasouotank,     Randolph, 
Ike. Vance. Warren. Wilson; Wa- 

siso from Virginia and South 
bKna. Students will continue to 

■ for tanu time yet, and all in- 
Liions point ;o u  very  successful 
|is work for the school. 
Id'. A. II. Zeriilel has be?n hold- 

iospel services at the Reformed 
,.: (sriliis iveek :;; S P. M. each 

:.:.;.  Tat services    have    been 
attended.   The excellent music 

Sal feature of the ser- 

ial Women's Aid Soc-ietv held 

HEAVY DAMAGE TO CEREAL 
CROPS OF THE COUNTRY. 

enacted  a so-called  eight-hour  law, 
which is nothing more nor less than 
an advance of 20 to 25 per cent in 
the wages of the best paid men in 
railway service.    It is only fair to 
the  public and  to  our employes to 
say that the Atchison, Topeka & San- 
ta Fe Railway Company does not in- j ure 
tend  to comply  with  the law until i 
ordered to do so by the court of last   Ford 
resort." 

This defiance of Congress, while 
not wholly unexpected, is a bit puz- 
zling to the Democratic leaders, who 
railroaded the bill through both 
houses. 

his fortune fie went to prison vow- 
ing that he would "come back"; he 
walked forth to ireedom sjx months 
ago promising that he would at once 
enter business and pay vback the 
money that the depositors of his de- 
partment store bank lost in his fail- 

for Sues    Chicago . Tribune 
91.000,000. 

Chicago, 111., Sept. 7.—Suit for 
$1,000,000 was filed by Henry Ford, 
the Detroit manufacturer, against the 

    Chicago Tribune in the United States 
Senator   Newlands   frankly j District court here today.    Mr. Ford 

Administrators9   Sate 
. Of Much Valuable Property 

The undersigned will on September 15, 19!6. com- 
mencing at JO o clock A M., at the late residence of John R. 
gewart, deceased, in Jefferson township, Guilford county, 
N.X.,*elI to the last and highest bidder, by public auction, 
tor cash, much personal property, consisting among other 
things, of 

Two wheat drills. 
Oca wheat harvester and binder, 
One weeder. 

One Caattaaopei disc plow. 
One two-sang John Deere plow. 
Land roller. 
Gasoline engine,- mounted    on    good 

truck, 
i 
One team of mules. 
One roan mare. 
One one-year-old mule colt, 

,   One gray horse,  . 
Three Chattanooga plows, two-horse.   One  three-year-old  Jersey  bull. 

•in. «», 

One corn harvester. 
One manure spreader. 
Two corn shelters. 
Combined feed cutter and shredder. 
Corn husker. 
Two mowing machines. 
One hay rake, 
Two two-horse cultivators. 
Two disc harrows. 
Two single walking cultivators. 
Two two-horse wagons, 
One one-horse wagon, with extra pole, 

admitted that nobody had given a j asks for personal damages as com- 
thought as to how the law should be ' pensation for an editorial printed in 
enforced. There is a penalty, of the Tribune, June 23, which, it is 
course, but there are legal ways to j charged called Ford an "anarchist." 
avoid it, pending an appeal to the i The bill charges that the Tribune 
courts. Presumably, the case will! "sought to bring the plaintiff into 

Heavy damage to the country's Set into court on the petition of an i public hatred, contempt, ridicule and 
cereal crops during August caused a j employe to whom the increased wage financial injury," by publishing the 
loss of many millions of bushels in : is refused.    The road would then be ' editorial. 
prospective production, cutting down '"dieted to show cause, then would, j The editor!^, it is charged, refer- 
the outlook for wheat to below the DeSin the battle of the legal giants. I red to Mr. Ford as "ignorant, a de- 
amount required for home consump-;'.Fron* the United States district court  luded human being" and  "an anar- 
tion.   The United States department ' *" """ ,T"'*"J ■ - 
at agriculture's monthly forecast.es- 
timates the wheat crop at 611,000,- 
000  bushels.   9,000,000 bushels less 

 .„ . v.,f.,,,,.,, ,ur uoiue consump-;.**"'" ""= vaniau oiutes uistxici court   '"ueu  aumaa   oeing    and     an  anar- 
tion. The United States department j to the United States court:ot appeals,! chistic enemy to the nation whjeh 
of agriculture's monthly forecast.es-   thence to the Supreme court the test   protects him in his wealth." 

suit would take its slow course.    If, j      The   editorial   also  charged     that 
„„„   uuoncio,  a.uuo.iniu   ousneis less   in the initial stage, the decision was   employes   of   Mr.   Ford   would   lose 
than is calculated to be necessary for j adverse to the railway,  unquestion-   their positions if they went  to the 
domestic use.     A carry-over of ap-!ably-  *t  would   have  to  give  bonds   border as members of  the national 
 "'"■     and,   perhaps,  be  compelled   to  pay j guard. 

into a United States depository the i — 
wage difference between the eightand   Major  S.  Glenn  Broun  Sent to  the 
ten   hours  day of all  the employes 
affected 

One two-horse; corn planter. 
One sulky plow. 
Two two-section harrows, 
One hay loader. 
Two Chattanooga plows, one-horse. 
One threshing machine, mounted on 

good truck. 
One lime spreader. 
One set of platform scales. 

Eleven three-year-old steers. 
Six two-year-old  Jersey  heifers. 
Three milch cows. 
One heating stove. 
Cut-off  saw ■ and   frame. 
One roller top desk. 
One iron safe. 
Blacksmith  forge, 
Hay tedder. 

One cockling machine and pea clean-   And many other farming tools and a 

.    **' I     quantity of household and kitchen 
One single buggy, I     furniture. 

«. C. Stewart, W* F. Phipps,  D. C Stewart, 
Administrators of estate of John R.Stewart, Deceased. 

domestic use. A carry-over of ap 
proximately 160.000,000 bushels of 
old wheat from last year's record- 
breaking crop, however, will make ujir 
the deficiency and leave something 
like 100,000.000 bushels available to 
supply the heavy demands of for- 
eign nations for Anterlcan wheat. 

Spring wheat, parched by hot and 
dry weather, shpwed a loss of 43,- 
000,000 bushels since the August 
forecast of production while corn 
estimates were 67.000,000 bushels 
smaller than forecast a month ago. 

A preliminary estimate of the win- 
ter wheat crop places the production 
at  455,000.000  bushels,  and  that  of 

to bs released to them in 
the event the highest court should 
uphold the law.    ' 

It is hardly likely that the rail- 
roads would voluntarily pay the men 
the new scale arbitrarily named by 
Congress, as, in case the Surpemc 
court rendered a favorable decision. 

Border. 
Camp Glenn, Sept. 8 —Maj, S. 

Glenn Brown received orders yester- 
day from the war department to pro- 
ceed at once to El Paso, Tex., to take 
up his duties on the stair of General 
Seibert, of the ninth division. Ma- 
jor Brown  will be in  the ordnance 

j spring  wheat at  156,000,000.     The 
u^meo.ing; Friday with   pl,ospeeli      spring „hea, ,g 

!n!,^»j smallest fh 22 years and 200,000.000 
I    lerefl.   .'.;-•;. A. h. Zet-hiel, of 
lias-.;!. v..is a welcome visitor to 
■■Kline. 

LB. Clapp. of Charlotte, is here 
P»«ay to er.w the University 
four, Carolina. 
P-UdMrs. Ed. B. Wheeler. Miss 

'x ■ '■ •   and R. c. Wheeler 
l Saturday on a visit to Chapel 

Fannie Walker, of Winston- 
■• *as a recent visitor at Mr. 
*KJ.\r. Davenport's. 

H- Liak and family, of Salis- 
jwssin- hours here Friday. 

:5ll*ni Ijere nineteen years 
, iB™ "I** agent for the 
f-»'- Itotistcr Company, with a 

■** W« ront-roi. 
*'*«»library sueietiesnnd the 

1 ;   reorganized for the 
*::.i pvf.,]],,ut  0M,mner. 

bushels less than harvested last year. 
The total wheat crop is placed at 
611,000,000 bushels, which is 400.- j 
000,000 bushels less than last year's ' 
record-breaking crops of 1,012.000,- 
000 bushels. The combined winter 
and spring wheat crop is the small- 
est since 1900 and the acre yield the 
lowest in 23 years. 

The heavy loss in prospective pro- 
duction of corn was due to drought. 
In many sections, particularly in 
Kansas and Oklahoma many fields 
of corn were cut for ensilage or fod- 
der. The total crop is forecast at 
2,710,000,000 bushels, which is 22,- 
000,000 bushels smaller than the 
average for the last five years. 

- —..».«..• ..  ....,..ULIC uci:isioi:. i department.     Major  Baxter   Hunter, 
they would have little chance of re- i camp surgeon, who has also been de- 
imbursing themselves from a widely | tailed, for the 41ivisional staff, is ex- 

pecting orders hourly. The ninth di- 
vision, it is understood, will be com- 
posed of the guardsmen of North 
Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, 
Florida and Alabama. It was in- 
tended originally to form a, division 
out of the first three states named, 
each state to furnish a brigade, but 
North Carolina is the only one of the 
three to furnish a full brigade and 
the other states were added. 

r» -\vlcr. the  twelve-vear-, 
"Mite,    I   »•   T.,.,„     ,     , I 

■»...„.       ' ft-Tnyldr. had the 
10 «'t his lO0t severe* 

•■ Walker was ea!l- Isfeas; 

•  Farhiers' Union Meeting. 

The McLeansville local Farmers- 
Union will meet Saturday afternoon, 
September 16, at 3 o'clock. This will 
be a special fertilizer meeting, as I 
have contract prices on all brands we 
will want to use this fall.    We would 

f "M Mrs <\ 
mn* j be  delighted  to  have  every  member 

of our local present at this meeting. 
"■ Meljcan, Miss 

K-   McLean    and 
'   ,!l" Sunday  sehool 

«G';;dlas,wp«'katMt.PI0aB- •'■•'-'.VM|„ 

:
:;:,"

!""i^ <>t school   our 

r».fl-?"n "nW iifP :,n«' ,!:e 

i%lil '^-" 
;..   " w:,if!'   «  annually 
„   ■- ««n«Mii hodyand the 
-, .„ J11""'  ^ii|   be   held 

*-S»t.»i' ,;"   Sat»rday 

'HWoarti.. annnunc- 
"M marriage of Miss 

'°"*0B «« Mr. Francis 
■ " Sept»ml)er J9, at 

There may be quite a bit of trouble 
getting goods shipped promptly this 
fall, which makes it necessary that 
we put our order in    at    once.    We 

scattered and In many instances an 
irresponsible financially considered; 
set of workmen. 

As the law doos not g«. into effect 
tint if January 1, the test case can 
hardly come itntil -thirty days there- 
after. It may be two years before 
It reaches the hieest court Mem- 

I Willie, the-investigating commission 
will have finished its labors and re- 
ported, since it is obligated to that 
end witliin nine months after the 
law is effective. Supposing the de- 
cision is adverse to the trainmen? 
Would that automatically stop the 
lawsuit and, incidentally, bring on a 
recurrence of the strilto threat? It 
is an interesting speculation by no 
means grotesque. The present mea- 
sure, as everybody knows, is purely 
makeshift. This analyzatior. of pos- 
sibilities reveals how i.ecessary it 
will be for Congress at the next ses- 
sion to enact a law that shall render 
a paralyzation of the traffic of the 
country absolutely impossible. 

--1 

Cured  Her Two  Little Girls. 
Mrs. Ada Sanders, Cottontown, 

Tenn.. writes: "We use Foley's 
Honey and Tar as our best and only 
cough remedy. It never fails to cure 
my two little girls when they have 
colds." Relieves hoarseness, tick- 
ling throat, bronchitis, hay fever, 
asthma, croup.   Conyers' Drug Store. 

A 
Postal 
Brings 
This 
Book 

It is free—it tells how you cafi have 
local and long distance telephone ser- 
vice in your home at very email cost 

Send for it today. Write nearest Bell Tele- 
phone Manager, or • 

FARMERS' LINE DEPARTMENT 

SOUTHERN BELL TELEPHONE 
AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY 

BOX  181, Greensboro.  N. C. 

'1 

Costly Fire at Mpartanbui-g. 

Spartanburg, S. C, Sept. 8.—One 
,of the largest fires that has occurred 
in Spartanburg in several years de- 
stroyed a mattress house, several 
thousands of dollars worth of prop- 
erty, a horse, and several buildings 
•here yesterday. The fire started at 
3:45 o'clock, and for about one and 
a half hours raged fiercely. The fire 
started in an old    wooden    framed 

HntMcrtbe to The Patriot. Subscribe to The Patriot 

"The 
Fill make the goods payable the l/house belonging to the Success Mat- 

! first Saturday in November, so that i tress Company, Hammond-Brown- 
j all tobacco planters can have the ! Wall proprietors, 
time to put tobacco on the market \ When the fire wagons arrived at 
before paying for their goods. Let ,the fire it had gained much headway, 
every member of our local be on and the water pressure was low. Be. W 
hand at 3 o'clock and we will have a .fore more water pressure could be 
rousing meeting. ^obtained a livery stable was on fire, 

D. A. MONTGOMERY. j.several  small  buildings,  and  several 
Business Agent.        brick stores. 

The house in which tin- fire started 

For Ten-Cent  Loaf of Bread. 
v Brook 

HMN  i, s-'i'cr-.ibrr   13. 
.^« ins-e will eele- 
, ,.   r   «*Ming anniver- 

lth?r
non« Wends and 

"* h«me near here 

fc :;rRpon **>■ 

fcHorf II>'„8"~Dr- Rudolph 

[>»i2-e?n in CharSe <" 
1 and •""!* ho»Pltal at New 

!>>men?\T * 
;?^a,i0ns 7n

e
( 
wa« known for 

'^   ia   °v,the    °aUSes 
'■ 'JPhoid and yel. 

years 
service. 

J fr»>n a NCi,y 
/turned Satur- 
fisllin8    trip    t0 

was owned by T. A. Green, of Wil- 
mington, N. C, and a large house 

Chicago Sept. 8.—Recommenda-1 formerly occupied by the Elks 
tions to all bakers, of the United '.caught fire and was damaged to the 
States that the 5-cent loaf of bread exte-nt of several hundred dollars. A 
be abandoned and the 10-cent loaf small cottage owned by Mr. Oreen 
standardized, were made after con-1 was completely burned down, and a 
siderable discussion at    the    closing  stable and some 

Pounds 
Leads in 

Saturday's Average $18.31 

8 

session of the executive committee 
of the National Association of Mus- 
ter Bakers today. 

The bakers cited the following 
percentages of increase in cost of in- 
gredients in the manufacture of 
bread within the past two years: 

Patent flour, 100 per cent; rye, 
124   per cent;   sugar,   66   per cent; 

small buildings. 
His total damage is estimated at 
$5,000. Hammond-Brown-Well, who 
owned the mattress works, had an 
automobile truck destroyed, and a 
horse, and a large supply of mat- 
tresses, and ten bales of cotton. Their 
loss is estimated at (3,000 with only > 
,$500 insurance on it. 

The J. C. Paddock wholesale house 

It looks better at the Center Brick and 
therefore brings more. Bring your next 
load to us. We know how to please 
you. Talk is cheap, but we, furnish the 
goods. We tell you the truth in our ad. 
when we say Tobacco is high. 

R 

shortening 60 per cent; milk, 40 per caught fire and two carloads of meat 
cent; salt, 14 per cent; wrapping pa- and several hundred dollars' worth of 
per, 70 .per cent. Delivery costs also ..groceries which was insured. The J. 
have increased, it was stated through E. Lockman liverty stable waa dam- 
an advance of 100 per cent in the .aged $1,000 and the Georgia Produce 
price of gasoline and of 25 per cent Company lost about $50 by water, 
in feed for horses. One of the firemen waa badly injured. 

Your friends at the 

CENTER BRICK WAREHOUSE 

"1 

Phone 1867' 

•    .-.,:    .,,,.1 :..,L lA^-^^-L^riiA.^ ■ it    -,ff n.-n m- -'-■--*—■ —    ■    —^"-- -—■-- ^^^i^^^^l. 
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ARMY MEN WHIG AVIATION 
PLAN    WHEREBY   «OVERXMEXT 

MAX SECTRE EXOUGH Oh 
THESE MACHINES. 

/, 
Washington. Sept. 9.-I« no coun- 

try in the world has the aeroplane in- 
dustry reached so low an ebb as in 
tt united State, To stimulate h» 

and to create a manufactur- 
vvhieh have the financial 

industry 
ine concerns w 

necessary  to  fulfill goverr- 
for    machines    and 

are    30 or    40 
which claim to be able 

out in nearly 

sacking 
-ment contracts 
equipment.    The 
Other concerns 
to turn out machines 
every instance they 
out their first machine 
-measure up to the modem standards 
.and is able to stand the prescribed 

.r.rmy tests. ; 
-Than this problem of production 

there is no greater now before the 
men who are charged with the reor- 
ganization and re-equipment 
aviation arm of    our 
Months i:go the officers en 

out in any quantity cesircfi the very   „, 
best types of  stacd-rd   machine of 
all the various military types. 

"Up to the present tfcne. there h" 
beoa developed in the United Siu.-. 
only one successful typo of tr-     -:1 
tary aeroplane, and that 
plane tractor biplane, in- 
fer reaonnoi3saiice.    .— •■ 
adapted to defer-".  \-i.'    ..— - 
practically in3"»T... .•-- a 
machine guu  Z:~f        ,- •   ; :- that 
reason   it   xfc — • ■ -..   be   al- 

most Imr-" ■ • ■ .'. a machine 
to offer - '.j a machine of 

•in ' lane t>-pes such as 

are n; in Europe.    It is a 
type 6f i- - -ine suitable for present 
service  in  Mexico. 

"In   Europe,  in   addition   to   ma- 
chines of the a'lore type, they have 
also the    battl. planes,    the    strong 

I climbing pursuit types which mounts 
' one machine gun and carry only one 
! man,  the  combat  types  which  carry 
j from two to three machine gans, gen- 
I erally two, and which are also equip- 

, . .,    e | ped with bomb-dropping devices, and 
whom is   the special types designed for drop- 

' ping   explosive 

. v--S8 

THE FABMRB. 

WIT AND HUMOR. 

are still to tarn 
which    will 

of the 

bombs -•*«#•-...-—  —■ .......    c\ jimivc    u\jitx*ja    exclusively• 
placed the responsibility lor the mod- , ^ ^ ^^ ^ ft ^ ^ tQ 

.ernization of our aerial service, got ^^ ^^ ^ been ^ ^ 5^ 

busy with this problem A MM « ^^ practically n0 development of 
signal corps officers, called toe Win- ; ^  ^^ ^^ except Uje type 

nical aero advisory    and ! ; us"ed {or reconnoissance. 

i "That is the situation in a nut- 
shell as it is today. You ask me if it 
can be remedied. It can and it will 
be, and shortly the plan which has 
been "worked out to clear up the situ- 

boaf%. was organized and instructed 
to visit every plant in the United 
States which claimed to be able to 
turn out aeroplanes 
equipment. 

and    aeroplane 

•The members of this board are , ^ ^ ^^ possible ^ con. 
field from which the army may be struction of aeroplanes of every pos- 

able to procure the hundreds of aero- | ^.^ ^ ^ ^ made pub. 
planes, of the various military types 
Which, it must have in the near fu- 
ture every effort is being made to en- 
courage the manufacture of aero- 
planes and to make it a paying in- 
dustry. For more than four months 
th A aviation section of ;he army lias 
been studying this problem, so vital 

lie. I may add that those plans are 
complete in every detail and are al- 
ready being put into operation." 

The False Alarm. 

Mr. Hughes has presented to us 
I the great and momentous issues of 

to the aerial defense of the country, ' the campaign of 19\6. In his swing 
and at last a solution appears to be ' around the circle the much-heralded 
in sight. and long-advertised    "issues"    have 

The army now has the money—  been placed before the American peo- 
•Congress having appropriated  mere   pie. 
than   $13,000,000—needed   to   reor-I     one must confess that, after a pa- 

exposure  of  the 
and    shortcom- 
administration, 

the Republican candidates has set up 
a man of straw.    He has sounded a 
false alarm. 

The ridiculous and farcical cam- 
paign conducted against Woodrow 
Wilson is indeed a sorry spectacle in 
the eyes of intelligent Americans. 

After months of treasonable abuse, 
after months of ridicule and denun- 
ciation, it appears that, lor partisan 
purpose and advantage, a great presi- 
dent lias been maligned and belittled ] 
before She eyes of the world. 

But what do we find now? Instead 
of a campaign of education we find a j 
campaign of criticism; in place of a! 
campaign  of  construction  we  find  a 
.campaign of destruction.    Woodrow j 
Wilson must be destroyed because he 
is  a  Democrat,  and   because  he  has 
dared to serve as an American pres- 
ident for the   American    psople in a 
crisis unprecedented in tiie annals of 

j American history. / 
L What does the Republican party 
. oeer for the intelligent consideration 
of the voters? Hughes stands upon 
a platform of vituperation and villi- 
fication, of denunciation and scorn, 

ed to be able to turn out the ma- ' as against a man who has had to run | 
icbines was then asked what suaran- , the gauntlet of the most stupendous 
lee he could give in the way of high .problems since the Civil war. 
speed, climbing ability, etc.. and | Woodrow Wilson stands upon a 
what would be the probable date of ' platform of promises made and prom- 

ganize and equip the aviation arm tient wait for the 
of the service along modern lines, terrible weaknesses 
and stands ready to give contracts jngs of the Wilson 
to all American firms which can turn 
out machines which will meet ".he 
army tests. 

"At the present time." said an offi- 
cer of the a*iation section today, 
"there are in the United States only 
two or three aeroplane manufactur- 
Oaptains V. E. Clark. T. De W. Mill- ! 

ing and H. W. Harms. In April 
last these officers started on 111 sir 
tour of the country. They visited 
every plant manufacturing aircraft. 
At the conclusion of the tour eve*? 
concern which claimed '.hat it could 
meet the government requirements 
and fulfill contracts received specifi- 
cations ot 'a tractor biplane and «vas 
asked to submit bids fov the manu- 
facture of a machine of the type sub- 
mitted. The machine represented the 
latest type of American tractor of the 
reconnoissance typo and was the re- 
sult of the lessons which we have 
learned in Mexico. 

"In these specifications it was stip- 
ulated what load had to be carried, 
what the slow speed must be. what 
the structure! factor of safety had to 
be.    Every manufacturer who claim- 

ises kept. He stands upon a plat- 
form of progressive achievement un- 
equalled in our wonderful history. 

The world will soon learn that the 
American electorate can appreciate 
faithful and patriotic service, and 
that the man who has so ably guided 
this nation through the turbulent wa- 
ters of the past shall guide it for 

the second day of September .four years more. 
There is no room in this country 

for a mere detractor—nor is this the 
time for a false alarm.—Maurice Co- 

delivery and the finished cost of the 
machine. 

"We then placed orders at vari- 
ous limes frcm May 9 to June 23, 
most of the contracts being let on 
:<ho hitter date. Altogether, orders 
were placed with eight firms, the 
contracts calling for the manufac- 
ture of from two to 24 machines. 
lL'p to 
only one of these firms had'been able 
io fulfill ils guarantee. Some of the 
•others will probably coine through, 
3>ut in every instance, except the case ,heu, in New York World. 
referred to, delivery will be from one — 
*o six months behind time. Kind Mwomflss In His Boxes. 

•As a .remit of tha inspection of New York, Sept. 8.—While Jo- 
iiie various concerns which claim to seph H. Zabi, an Arab, who arrived 
it. able to manufacture standard ma- on the Italian liner Giusepe Verdi on 
•chines sue-!', as the government now Tuesday, was napping in the deten- 
tieeds and must have, and of a care- tion pen at Ellis Island this after- 
ful study of the industrial situation, noon, inspectors began opening his 
so far as it concerns the manufacture baggage. A long wooden box, the 
of aeroplanes in this country, it ap- shape of a coifin, attracted their at- 
fiears at the present time that, aside tenticn, and they pried off the lid, to 
Srom two to three firms, all that we find a perfectly good mummy inside, 
van hope to get from all plants in the Just then another inspector opened 
United States, which claim to be able up a box containing a mummified 
~o manufacture aeroplanes, is a total dog, and Zaki was abruptly awak- 
jntpu: of about    ten    machines    a   ened. 

-month. He said that he lived in Baltimore 
"'Every poss'ble assistance is being   for several years and  prior  (o  com- 

Siven to all these concerns by    the   ing to this country the first time he 
government.    We set no time limit   assisted several scientists    in    relic 
•on the time of delivery of their con-   searching   in   Egypt.     His   tales   of 
tracts  that  is  not  reasonable,   when   discoveries so  impressed  his Ameri- 
all possible circumstances are taken   can friends that he    decided    to go 
Into consideration.    We have made it   back  to  Egypt,  dig UP a  few  mum- 
possible  for the manufacturers    to   mies for himself and exhibit faern 
receive, without cost, the very best   in this country.   He sailed from here 
•technical advice the country affords,   six months before the war began. 
■One big trouble is    that     it    seems        In    other    boxes    the    inspectors 
everybody wants to invent instead of | found a skull of a. priest, a mummi- 
•develop.   What   the   United   States   fled crocodile, several idols and some 
wants now  is facilities for turning   beads. 

Verver has referred with sat- 
■*.1CB -J one feature of the rural 

cr ■••-£ system that tends to make 
IUL ness men of the farmers. It will 
». j this by reason of the fact that it 
will promote habits of commercial- 
ism that the average farmer has not^ 
hertofore considered a part of. his 
ever} day lite. He will be UK U> I«* 
to the establishment of his credit 
just - as the business man in town 
does. He will be required to culti-. 
vate businoss ability and business 
habits. That very end having been 
accomplished a great service will 
have been-done the agricultural com- 
munities of the country by reason of 
the establishment of the rural cred- 

its system. 
Mr. C. W. Thompson, specialist in 

rural organization, has contributed 
an article on the factors affecting the 
borrowing ef short term farm loans 
and the United States department of 
agriculture has embodied this article 
in a bulletin which carries informa- 
tion every farmer should know. 
Treating of the characteristics of the 
borrower, Mr. Thompson says that 
the person who is known to be a man 
of honesty and integrity and who 
shows ability and judjjnent in the 
conduct of his farm mHmem will or- 
dinarily command the confidence of 
his banker and obtain credit on 
terms relatively favorable for his 
class of loans, whereas the individual 
who is uncertain in his personal char- 
acter erratic in his Judgment and ir- 
rtpru'iir in iiis business habits Will be 
considered a less desirable risk. 

The  farmer who  wants  to  nego- 
tiate a loan will be required to sub- 
mit a statement of his business the 
same as in the case of merchants and 
manufacturers and  the farmers  will 
be supplied with specially    prepared 
blanks, or rate sheets by such banks 
as hold to this plan.    There is a sig- 
nificance attached to this rate sheet. 
It will show how far the farmer de- 
votis his energies tc a sln;,lJ crop, or 
how  he  diversifies  his  farming  and 
gives attention to the raising of food- 
stuffs for his family and feed for his 
animals.    If, for example, a certain 
farmer has    a garden    and    raises 
enough vegetables and fruit to sap- 
ply the family    needs, if    he    keeps 
enough poultry, pigs, and oihe- live- 
stock  to  meet   the requirements of 
his  household   for  eggs,   meat,   milk 
and butler, if he    provides     enough 
pasture, hay, and fodder to feed his 
livestock., he    has    this    advantage, 
that when  the cash    crop,     whether 
cotton or grain U ready for sale in 
the fall, it is not tied up with a lien 
to meet a season's advance for food 
or feed.     He is in a position, there- 
fore,  to sell his cash  crop  whenever 
the marketing conditions  are  favor- 
able.    The relatively favorable posi- 
tion of such a farmer assists him in 
commanding the confidence of   lend- 
ers. 

On the other hand, consider an- 
other class of farmer, who comes to 
the local merchant and makes credit 
purchases of bacon, cornmeal and 
canned goods for table use, and who 
goes back to his farm with a bale of 
hay or a sack of feed in his wagon 
box. In his cotton field there are 
patches where the yield* is poor be- 
cause of low soil fertility and indiff- 
erent methods of cultivation. Tiie 
only enterprise on the farm Is cot- 
ton growing and this crop is mort- 
gaged in advance to supply the food 
and feed purchased in town and con- 
sumed on the farm. This farmer 
has little if any credit at the bank. 
He gets a limited ^store credit on an 
advancing.basis from a local mer- 
chant. He is the most expensive 
kind of credit and probably he is the 

"The world loves'to ^e amused," 
says the cynical bachelor; "conse- 
quently all tiie world loves a lover." 

Hocx^"There are two things that 
always surprise a married man." 
Joax—"What are they?" Hoax— 

"Twins." 
Wigg—"Closefist is really a man 

of rare gifts." Wagg—"Rare, in- 
deed. He once gave me a cigar, 
about 15 years ago." 

"Tals is simply a ease of putting 
two and two together," taid the min- 
ister who was called upon to offi- 
ciate at a double wedding. 

Muggins—"That .girl 13 crazy 
about football." Buggins—"Yes, 1 
laid my heart at her feet last fall, 
and she promptly kicked a goal with 

it." 
Sillicus—"She looks like a wo- 

man of strength." Cynicus—"You 
bet she is. Why, that woman is 
somotimes strong enoug'i to hold her 

tongue." 
Muggins—"What a quarrelsome 

fellow Bjones is." Buggins—"Oh, 
he says he only fights for his princi- 
ples." Muggins—"Yes, whether he 
has any or not." 

Muggins—"The average business 
man has ri'o use for a dead one." 
Buggins—"Then I suppose you 
wouldn't call the undertaker an av- 
erage business man." 

"Say what you will of me, father," 
remarked the dissipated youth, "I 
am always up and doing." "Yes, 
long after you ought to be in bed," 
growled the stern parent. 

"All men are born equal," quoted 
the wise guy. "That probably ac- 
counts for the difficulty we experi- 
ence in forgiving the success of our 
friends," added the simple mug. 

See the Various Discs and Note Theii 
Work. Ours is at the Bottom. Take 

Your Choice. We Know It Will be 
PEORIA  UNiOi 

"9 
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THE 

TYPEWRITER 
not only runs lighter but it runs 
longer, as it's many operators testify. 
A. trial convinces. 

We have some good secondhand 
Underwoods at prices that will inter- 

est you. 

BARKER BROS. 
GENERAL OFFICE  SUPPLIES 
Telephone 88.       Opposite Bijou. 

OR. A. L. PET REE 
Stomach and Intestines-Rectum 
Office equipment up-to-date. A 

.large per cent of rectal diseases 
such as piles, ulcers, fissures, fis- 
tulae. etc., are cured in offices with- 
out chloroform, ether, knife, hospi- 
tal or detention from business. Of- j faTaaBmn»i>'S>. 
rices in Grissom Building, opposite 
the McAdoo Hotel, Greensbord, N 
C. Hours—8 A. M. to 12 M. and 2. 
to 6 P. M. Residence Phone 202. 
Office Phone 472. 

■. Poole J. H. Blue 

POOLE&BLUE 
(Exclusive) 

FUNERAL  DIRECTORS 

and 
EMBALMERl 

104 N. Elm St. Opp. City Hall 

Night  Phone    61;    Of Hot   Pbene 
<10; Night Phone 1490. 

Note how the grain clings to 
disc, on the open boot style ot dbj 
and the uneven depths in the 
rows. 

The  closed boot   as  made I 
overcomes the objection of the 
carrying the grain but leaves r 
grain on top of the ground andailn 
the soil to fall back into the fun 
before the grain is deposited. 

The closed boot with scraper | 
no better, the boot is farther in I 
rear of disc and allows the soil tod 
into the furrow before grain is j 
posited. Not over 50 per cent ^ 
the grain is covered. 

Placing   the   shank ahead of rj 
center of disc makes an ideal col 
struction for pushing trash, dep 
the  grain no better and 
operated in foul land.   It has M 
more trouble than all others. 

, Every   objection  is overcome! 
the  the  Disc  Shoe, found only! 
PEORIA  DRILLS, no explanatj 
necessary.    Every seed depositedj 
uniform  depth in the bottom i 

H packed seed furrow.   Will work 
place other drills will work  and in places where ol 
cannot be operated.    The only furrow opener 
prepared the seed bed. 

made 

Townsend Buggy Gonna 

Big Bed Sale 

farmer who is the least able  to pay 
for it.    * 

It would seem t'.iat one of the 
greatest benefits that will come to 
the country will be the making of a 
business man out of the farmer. Aft- 
er that has been done he will find his 
use for the rural credits bank re- 
versed. He will have become a de- 
positor instead of a borrower.— 
Charlotte Observer. 

C. CLIFFORD FRAZIER 
LAWYER 

Phone 629. Residence Pbcne 1(11 

OFFICES 

102Conrt      fcrsir.    (mnlno 

<l ye* wish t* buy 
•r 

•r Mil any *■*** 

WU1 Defy Eight-Hour Law. 

Topeka, Kan., Sept. S—E. P. Rip- 
.ley, president of the Atchison, To- 
peka and Santa Fe railway, issued 
this statement yesterday. 

"Congress, hastily acting under a 
.threat of four leaders of labor organ- 
ization, enacted a so-called eight- 
hour law, which is nothing more nor 
less than an advance of 20 to 25 per 
.cent in the wages of the best paid 
,men in railway service. It is only 
,fair to the public and to our employes 
to say that the Atchison, Topeka and 
Santa Fe Railway Company does not 
intend to comply with the law until 
ordered to do so by the court of last 
resort." - 

J. 

LUMBER 
Communicate  With 

S. MOORE & Co.. Inc. 

delay.    First 
We have bed 

Or W.  P. Reaves. M. 

tactic* United to Ere. EM. NO.. 

to2  Throat. 

09M and InDrmarr—MoAdoo Building. 
Next to Postoffloe. 

ELMER E. LULL,  PL D. C. 
VETERINARY   SURGEON 

It  Coble ft Starr's Stables,  SSS  South 
Blra Street. Greensboro, N. C 

Office Phone (78. Reeldenee f hone !••! 

Give the average man half a 
chance and he Is. apt to covet the 
other half, too. 

Children Cry 
FOR FLETCHER'S 

CASTORIA 

G. S. BRADSHAW 
ATTORN EY-AT-LAW 

Court Square. Onmbtrt, N. C. 

THOMAS C.  HOYLE 
ATTORNEY-AT-LAW 

■- C 

Today we will place on sale a large 
assortment of brass and iron beds all 
sizes and designs, at prices never 
known before. Don't 
choice is always best, 
springs, felt mattresses, odd dressers, 
chiffonieres. davenports, lounges, li- 
brary tables, parlor suits, rugs, drug-l 
gets, toilet sets, porch rockers, swings 
and many other useful pieces of fur- 
niture that we ire selling at and belo 
cost to make room for fall goods. 

McDuffie's Furniture $H 
Next to OdeH Hardwarejtore^ 

PROMPTNESS   AND   SEKlQ 
That 18 what you want when you  deal with a J™*^*1 

is what you get when you trade with us.   W* ntase & ^ 
orders by mail, and If such a thing be possible,   are 1 ^ , 
careful In attending to this class of business than.m       .^ „ , 
mer who comes to the store In person.    If you » w„, ^ 
the store, write or telephone.us your order ■«» ^   Bei 

you by the next mall, postage prepsid.    Call us 
want anything from s drug store In s hurry. 

1 

tW>« 

Greensboro Drug 
Cor. S-Omwid West Market Sts. 

Teleph01" 

tinhtf1"^ -^ * ;*'!--'•i«,.i.A*l('.»^•■■•■•:-.■■■!.'.v. •-•.'A.: :'. . -..,.;.. .w^^.^. ^,,^^..^,.^.ML,^*™^:. ....      • , 
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Tou Ever Voted? 
I feu Have Not, Join the First Voters' 

Democratic Club 
Ail voting men who have reached the age of twenty- 
■pars since the last presidential election (or who are 

*   .':iall that but have never voted for a presidential 
didate) are entitled to membership in the "First Vot- 

i Democratic Club of Guilford County" now being or- 

Laaized. \ 
The Democratic Campaign Committee wants as mem- 
0f this organization every young man of the county 

.  v;j]] vote for all, or a majority, of the Democratic 
Mffiinses to enroll.   There are no fees for membership. 
jfotice of the meetings will be given through the news- 

ipers of the county. 
The activities of the club will consist in getting young 

-»« w:;.;tc-,ed and to vote the Democratic ticket.   A big men 'v1, • • 
husiinff for the club members will be held in Greensboro 
Coring the month of October. Prominent speakers will 
hddrsss the meeting, which will be particularly for club 
liieinber? and young men voting for the first time. Those 
L'no enroll in the- club will receive interesting literature 
|fro:i! state and county headquarters. 

Fill in the blank below and mail to Charles A. Hines, 
[chairman, Greensboro, N. C. 

G 

DE 

ENROLLMENT BLANK. 
is. A. Hines, Chairman, 

Greensboro, N. C. 
Flease enroll me in the "FIRST VOTERS' 
MOCKATIC CLUB OF GUILFORD COUN- 
." 1 expact to vote for all or a majority of the 
nocratic candidates November 7th. My age 
 years. 

N?me   
St and No  
P. 0  

\U ffflffl. Fellow With 
Pull" 

TheSandosky Tractor is guaranteed to 
tondle four 14 inch moutdboard plows 18 
|nch%scieep where a big team can pull one 
12-inch plow 6 inches deep. Guaranteed one 

against defective workmanship and 
l^aterial. i hree days trial allowed on your 
(Hwifarm. 

Far further information see 

P 

327 B,-. 
RAVEN 

Dav«ft St. Phone 527 

ftP A  n ' :' ':':,;ir"""«'!Mi«iiiiti!iiianiiimmiiiiinmiaiini 

'^KesiAward) ^ 
iwi"ento 

T^onaries 
&$»**** 
^cExposiliorf 

W INTERNATIONAL 
Fn5y,of Rational Merit! 

'''•   'ffha il  """fr""* toy I 
S?Ked?" an,i,.  

How is s/;a« pro- 

""wed page-a ,troke of 
genius. 

P«ptr Ediliou. 
Write for speci- 
men pages, il- 
lustrations, etc. 
free, a set of 
docket Maps if 
you name this 
paper. 

MOB.T<; \<;i; SALE, 
I 

I'mler and by virtue of the power 
contained in a certain mortgage deed 
executed on the S9tn day of May, 1913, 
by Webb Bass and his wife, Sallie 
Bass to the undersigned, as will ap- 
pear by reference to book of mort- 
li'aises Z\~. paire 60S, of the Office of the 
register of deeds of Guilford county, 
and by reason of failure of said Webb 
Baaa and his wife, Sallie Bass to dis- 
cbarsre the indebtedness and the inter- 
est thereon according to t;ie ^enor of 
the note mentioned in the said inort- 
-C-IKS  deed,  1  will on 

Saturday. September :">, 11)10. 

at 1"J M., at the court house door in the 
city of (ireensboro, sell for cash, to the 
highest bidder at public auction, the 
following described property located 
in fonter Grove township. X. <\, and 
more particularly described as follows: 

Beginning at an iron s:ase on the 
public road, rhence (south 52 poles to 
a stone: thence south 19 cc^rees east 
4K 1-2 poles to a stone: thence east 32 
poles to a stone in J. W. Wharton"s 
line: thence north with said line 17 
poles to Wharton and Bass corner- 
thence north 19 degrees west 42 poles 
to a bend in road: thence north 2 1-2 
dexrees east 41 1-2 poles with said road 
to a stump near cedar tree: thence west 
with said Bass and Rankin line 32 
poles to the beslnniiiK, containing 20 
acres more or less. 

This August  2.S,  1916. 
W. E. MOORE, 
W.  S.   MOORE, 

Mortgagees. 
W. E. MOORE, 

 ^  Assignee. 

DR.   H.  KEMP   FOSTER 
DENTIST 

Office    Over    Greensboro 

Baak. 
Greensboro, R. O. 
Telephone 1011. 

VICE-PRESIDENT MARSHALL 
FROM LATEST PHOTOGRAPH 

can- 

IT CAN'T BE DONE! 
There is no cause for Democrats and Progressives—lovers of 

peace and opponents of the horrors and crimes of war—to feel other 
than the greatest confidence in the re-election of President Wilson. 

Friends of his Republican opponent have been making vocifer- 
ous endeavor to impress the voters of the country with a fictional 
strength for Mr. Hughes' candidacy. 

President Wilson has the Democrats of the country enthusias- 
tically behind him. 

He has the friends of preparedness and peace. 

He has every Progressive who really holds policies above preju- 
dice and deeds "above vague promises. 

He has the women voters of the states where suffrage is an ac- 
complished fact, who hold their country first in their esteem and who 
are able to see more in the support President Wilson has already 
given suffrage, than in the opportunist espousal of their cause by a 
candidate who before never has shown by his acts even the most con- 
descending sympathy. 

There are but a meagre few states where Mr. Hughes' cham- 
pions can give him jnore than a doubtful chance of securing electoral 
votes. 

Xo issue has been joined by the speeches of the Republican 
didaje which is of sufficient worth to merit serious consideration. 

Behind Mr. Wilson there is a long record of deeds done and 
legislation enacted which puts him far up abreast of the times and 
popular demands. 

For President Wilson to be defeated there must develop such a 
reaction from present sentiment as would be startling indeed. 

He has the record of achievement. 
He has the shibboleth of peace. 
He has the accomplishment of preparedness. 
He has a Congress which has stood nobly behind his policies and 

has written laws that the great masses of voters will surely indorse. 
He has been direct, diligent, assertive and dominant. 
No public man ever clicrished loftier ideals or did more to win 

to them the public approval. 

Beat him ? 

IT CANT BE DONE! 

Beat him, and restore to power in the Government the old order, 
the Republican reactionaries, the guardians and agents of privilege 
and prerogative? 

Beat him, and blot from the statute books laws that register a 
century of progress? 

NO, INDEED! 

Beat him, with the harvests ripening into such wealth as the 
country never knew before? 

Beat him, with the Government's credit the talk of the world? 
Beat him, with labor employed, wages good and happiness the 

outward semblance of nation-wide contentment? 
Beat him, with the vaults of the banks of the country bulging 

and legislation already enacted which is the guarantee of low in- 
terest rates? 

Beat him, with his neutrality achievements, which have made us 
the one nstion secure from the criminal effusion of the red blood 
of the sons and fathers of the land? 

Beat him, when the law is highly respected, when the national 
honor is respected, when the flag has been made the signal at once 
of preparedness and pea^e, and our people home-loving, God-fearing 
and ready for the higher achievements in the future than were ever 
chronicled in the past? 

\6  ■ — 

i Extra Good Horses 

HMW'I 

I have some of the bast Horses and 
Mares that was ever brc light to Guiiford 
county for sale or will trade. Prices 
right.   Also seme good Mules. 

Come to see me at ence if you are in- 
ts rested. 

E. DILLON 
In*, 

N. Greene St. Ne, t to Fanners' Warehouse 

XOTIC'E    OK    SIMMONS    AND    «Alt- 
HAN'T OK ATTACHMENT. 

North Carolina, Guilford County. 
Before   I).  H. Collins, J.  P. 

Max Lefkowlts 
vs. 

j. Pear! A Co. and Qeo. H. Snow'Co. 
The defendants, J. Pearl .v.- Co. and 

C •>. H. Snow Co., above named will 
tclte notice that a summons in tin' 
a'nr vo entitled action was issued 
a;...;::st said defendants o:: the 1st day 
■ •f September. 1816, for the sum of 
S? 04.10 due said plaintiff on account of 
ii'.vni "i of contracl for failure to «hlp 
to the plaintiff certaip Booiia bouirht, 
substituting other Roods, ■•!;■. s-ii.1 
summons is returnable to the under- 
signed at his ortice in the city of 
tfreensboro, x. C, on the r*tli day of 
Oc: >ber, 1916, at  10 o"clock A. M. 

The defendants, will also take notice 
that a Warrant of Attachment was is- 
sued by said 1>. H. Collins, a Justice 
of the 1'eaee, on the 1st day of Sep- 
tember, 1910, against the property of 
tile said defendants—they beljiS non- 
residents of the state of North Caro- 
lina, hut having: property in said state 

—which warrant is returnable at the 
time and place above named for the 
Ireturn of the summons, when and 
wher'c the defendants are required to 
appear and answer or demur to the 
complaint or the relief demanded will 
be granted. 

This the 1st May of September, 191K. 
1>. H. COLLINS. .1. 1". 

STERN   &   SWIFT. Tt-M« 
Attorneys  for   l'lafintiff. 

WEIGHT 40 POUNDS: 1 p»!r r, lb. 
Pillow. :om«trh.8l 15. SelectftSew.Liw. 
Clean, sanitary K.'ittaer*.   Bost Fe.thpr- 
pri of Ti- lanir.    SOlil on money lack i.i:gr- 
antro. DO MOT BUY frnrr nnv,.n.. st any 

——— i>ri:v. until) oil Eel lh« BOOK OF TRUTH, 
ourb'irnewcatJiloir mailed FREE.     Wrile a postal 
c.irJTOO»Y.    .«. f-nlf. Wan-rd. •. 

AMERICAN FEATHER A PILLOW COMPANY. • 
-■>  DESK N-7 NASHVILLE, TENN. 

Watch UM am OB roar UIMK. 

The Greensboro Patriot One Year )$€pM 
visional Year Book and Encyclopedia (* &ZZ 
in-Weekly Constitution, One Year     / FO« 

iGukheril Farming (Weekly), One Year  ) ALL 
Foim 

A History of the World's 
Happenings During 1915 

National 
YEAR BOOK 
andEncydopedla 

-Hi;   CutrAi S»i*.- *.*.■*     111. 'IK-- 

'y 

You need thl» new Batlonal Yi-.tr 
* Book, Almanac and Encyclo- 

pedia for 1916—your family needs it 
•—everybody outrht to have it— 
order your copy today. Its chocit- 
full of interesting facts and useful 
information. 

"The best book el ihe kind lor 
Lhe borne ever published" 

An elaborate description of tue 
good things to be found within its 
covers is not possible in this fci>ace, 
but here is a brief digest which 
will give an idea of the wide range 
of subjects treated: 
luiportaut  fclvcnls  of  11*15,  Including 

an account of the great irorld war, 
y    with   chronology,    correspondence 

with  Germany  and  other   matters 
of Interest, m 

Almanac IbltMt, showing calendars, 
astronomical calculations, legal 
holidays, leady reference calendar 
for zuu years, etc. 

Articles and Statistics on Suck Time- 
ly subject* as the Commission on 
Industrial llelalions, the League 
for National Lefense, The Hague 
Tribunal, the United Slates Army 
and Navy, the Chamber of Com- 
merce of the United States, Hoy 
Scouts of America, Camp Fire 
Girls. Reclamation Service, etc. 

Federal Laws in which all aie vi(al- 

Watcb (be a*M oa jowe KM. 
IT CANT BE DONE! 

.    interested,   such  as  l'ure   Food,  Interstate Commerce,   Income  Tax.  TarlO, 
Bankruptcy. Banking »-nd Currency, Copyright LMS, etc. 

Mate Luna, such as Woman Suffrage, Marriage and Divorce, Eight-Hour Day. 
-forfintf Records, giving tecords in aviation, automobile speed records, basebali, 

horse   racing,  Olympic   games,   etc 
laformatlon  and  Statistics  on  Agriculture,   Manufacturing  and  Mining  Indus- 

tries, I'olitical Parlies and many other vital things. 
■■eacrlative Articles of each state in the  union,  treating of physical  featurea, 

industries, government, etc., climate and history. 
This new book is the biggest we have ever offered our readers. There are 

.16 pages, thousands of different subjects are covered, and everything right 
ip to  the minute—It answers every  question. 

(Jet a Copy for Yourself—Don't tlorrow lour Neighbor's. 
sflllTHFDIU tAafallMC Published in Atlanta every week, is recognized as 
3L/U 1 DLMAl! rnnailliv one of the oest farm journals in the south. It has 
* circulation of ever ia.000, being widely circulated Iroin Virginia to Texas, it 
treats on every topic of interest to the farmer and the larmer's wife, and !■ an 
authority on southern farming and meets the proolen.j of the southern farmer 

rR!-wE£KiY coNsiiiiinoN £™t- JSJS 
t:iie,;.ath

we,;ebke.r!i3,u:!ra,.; 
newspaper u. the country, and, besides the news, carries many departments. 
,f Interest to all the family. Its continued stories, humor and editorials are of 
•he highest order.—making it "The standard newspaper of the south "   C 

*\Ve have arranged special clubbing rates which enable us to make th« 
.-o.'e remarkable offer for cash subscriptions. Copy of the Tear Book and 
Encyclopedia. Southern Farming and Trl-Weekly Constitution can be aeen at 
his office. Call at once, renew your subscription and take advantaaa cf thta 
emarkable offer. »»•««■ 1.1   inu> 

Send orders and remittances to 

THE GREENSBORO PATRIOT 
GREENSBORO. N. C. 

I iviaKi .. Va.' lajaaiii1' IT ijillifllall"l -■^-•^■i-' W-*-■ ■■a.^a.^.li^lA.uJ 
.- 
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LOCAL NEWSJN_BRIEF FORM 
•MATTERS OP INTEREST TO TOE 

HEADERS OF THE PATRIOT 
FAR AND NEAR. 

Elected Health Officer.—Dr. John 
Thames, formerly of Grenesboro, but 
w.io has been residing in Wilmington 
fo- the past few years, has been elect- 
ed city herJth officer of Winston-Sa- 

lem. „     , 
Schools Open.—The public schools 

of the city open*! this morning, al- 
though regular class work will not 
be taken up until Wednesday, the 
first two days being;, devoted to or- 
ganization and classification. 

To Contact Revival.—A revival 
meeting will begin at the Glenwood 
Presbvterian church next Sunday .'ind 
continue through the following 
week. The preaching will be done by- 
Rev. William Black, the evangelist of 
the Presbyterian Synod    of    North 
Carolina. 

Dr. Clark Sells Home.—Rev. Dr. 
Melton Clark, formerly pastor of the 
First Presbyterian church, has sold 
his residence on North Davie street 
to Mr. J. B. Stroud. The purchase 
price has not been made, public, but 
is understood to be in tlve neighbor- 
hood of $15,000. 

Visiting Here.—Mrs. Mary J. 
Fogleman, of Altamont, Kans., is 
here on a visit to her nephew,    Mr. 

 .     -   --- „. .«r t-ir.HT IRISH BI-UDGEONS WERE SUFFRAGISTS ^AN^HT^^ ^ ^ ^^ ^^ 

Atlantic City, N. J.. Sept. 7.—Af- 
ter a long debate which carried the 
afternoon session of the convention 
well into the evening the National 
American Woman Suffrage Associa- 
tion today adapted a platform out- 
lining its plan of campaign for secur- 
ing the submission of the federal 
suffrage amendment to the state leg- 
islatures for ratification. 

It was decided that the next an- 
nual convention in 1917 be held .in 
March or -thereabouts," that a lobby 
be continued at Washington and 
that the association conduct a na- 
tion-wide campaign of education, ag- 
itation, organization and publcity in 
support of, the federal amendment. 
A million dollar campaign fund is to 
be raised between October, this year, 
and October, 1917. 

It was further agreed by the con- 
vention that no state association shall 
ask the legislature of us state for 
the submission of an amendment or 
referendum to the people until the 
national board or executive council 
'of the association shall have been 
given the opportunity to investigate 
conditions and give consent. 

The, platform  was adopted   with- 
out amendment, after parliamentary 

I tilts. 
I Debate on the resolution of Presi- 
dent. Carrie Chapman Catt, presented 
' yesterday which interprets the con- 

■lEOPLE'S BARGAIN COLUMN 

Charles O.   Forbis,  and  other  rela- 
tives.    Mrs. Fogleman is a native of j s^^V me'a'n iha~t u,0 submission 
Guilford county, but her parents 
moved to Kansas when she was quite 
voting. This :s her first visit to Guil- 
ford  in over 40  years. 

Organizer' Fleeted.—The state 
council of the North Carolina Grand 
Lodge of Knights of Py.hias held a 
meeting in this city Friday night and 
transacted a good deal of routine 
business Mr. Harry M. Roberts, of 
Fletcher, was elected state organizer 
and plans were diseussel for increas- 
ing the membership of :he order. 

Moves to Greensboro.—Rev. Rich- 
ard J. Parker, a missionary of the 
M. E. Church, South, in Cuba, has 
moved his family to Greensboro, hav- 
ing been attracted to this city by the 
superior advances afforded heTe for 
the educr.tion of his children. He has 
purchased a home on Walker avenue. 
Mr. Walker will return to his work in 
Cuba about the first ai October. | 

Quarterrj Meetin?;.—The first j 
quarterly meeting in the Friends 
church established at Kernersville a I 
year or two ago was held Saturday 
and yesterday. There was a good 
attendance of visitors from Greens- 
bcro. Guilford College and other 
plates. Tiie Kernersville church is 
a member of the New Garden quar- 
terly meeting, which also includes 
Greensboro. | 

■ Agc<l Citizen Dead.—Mr. John 
Fields, one of the oldest men in 
Guilford county, died Saturday night 
at his home about 12 miles south of 
Greensboro. He was S9 years old 
and is survived by two brothers and 
three sisters, besides a number of 
other relatives. The funeral and in- 
terment took place at Bethlehem 
Methodist church, the services being 
conducted by  Rev. C. F. Sherrill. 

For Jury Duty.—The following 
have been summoned for jury duty 
at tiie special criminal terra of Su- 
perior  court  to  convene   September :  
25:    Elder Michael, C C- Suepherd, L       
T. J. Black, Henry B. Smith. J. M. ]>'>ch«:«l for the Deaf Opens W ith 2^3 
Anderson. Yemen T. Coble, A.    W.     • Pupils. 
Whittington, A. L. York, J. C. Xeel-| Morsanton, Sept. S.—The North 
ley. Ft. S. McNeeley, T. L. Haryey, j Carolina School for the Deaf opened 
Enoch Shelley, J. W. Crews, W. W. jtcdiy with the largest enrollment in 

of the federal amendment is the im- 
mediate and principal aim of the as- 
sociation and that all state work is 
merely in preparedness to that end, 
followed. - 

Many of the delegates became 
weary of the long session and an- 
other motion was made to postpone 
consideration and .it was quickly 
adopted and the resolution was fixed 
for the first order of business to- 
morrow morning. 

The annual address of the presi- 
dent was one of the features of the 
day's proceedings, Mrs. Catt review- 
ing the suffrage movement in many 
states for years back. 

Many delegates expla'ned to the 
convention the difficulties of getting 
proposed constitutional amendments 
through the legislatures. Mrs. Guil- 
ford Dudley, of Tennessee, in favor- 
ing a federal amendment said that 
one of the objections heard to it was 
that it infringed on state  rights. 

She pointed,out that many states- 
men who oppose a federal suffrage 
amendment as an invasion of state 
rights favored the amendment elect- 
ing senators by the people, the na- 
tional prohibition amendment and 
the national child labor law. which 
she said are in the same class with 
regard to alleged infringement. 

The evening session of the conven- 
tion was given over to listening to 
sper: 

Captain D. D. Sheehan. a national- 
ist member of parliament for T!ork. 
who is fighting in France while on 
leave in London recentlv told how 
Lieutenant Arthur Batten-Pool of the 
Royal Munster fusiliers won_tt»e 
Victoria Cross. 

Lieutenant Batten-Pool won the V. 
C. while in command of a party de- 
tailed to make a raid on ft Oennan 
trench. At the moment cf entry into 
the ti-ftny'* lines he was severely 
wounded by a bomb, whirl: mutilated 
all the lingers of his vi?h; lund. In 
spite if **>to he contin ■-n *' direct 
operation , vith unflicrri:i« courage, 
his voice -'ing clearly !■•■■ 'd cheerng 
on and diiecting his r-ien He was 
urged, bv» refused to retire. Half 
an hour later, during the witn lrawal, 
while pewonaly aslstir-.g >n :'•< rescue 
of other irunded men. he received 
two further wounds. Still refusing 
assistance, he walked unaided to 
within 100 yards of our lines, when 
\\i fainted, and was earn I In by tic 
covering rurty. 

Captain Sheehan took part in the 
rail, and this is his story: 

"Though it was toward the end of 
June the rain was continuous, and I 
have seldom seen the trenches in a 
worse condition of slush and mud. 
The men cracked jokes at one an- 
other a3 they endeavored to negotiate 
some particularly deep pool and, as 
is their way, treateduhe worse side 
of life in the most good-humored 
manner. We had completed our re- 
liefs and made all our dispositions in 
good time, leaving some hours on 
our hands before the raiding party- 
were to advance to their dangerous 
adventure. 

■ "Eight officers were to go out on 
the raid—this will give some idea of 
'its magnitude and importance—and 
Lieutenant Batten-Pool was one of 
these. He belonged to our com- 
pany, and he looked in on us at our 
dugout in the casual kind of way 
tha*. is the fashion out there. Very 
little was spoken about the prospects 
of the raid. Some refreshments 
were sparingly discussed, and just 
before leaving Batten-Pool remarke3 
to his company coramanler, Captain 
Humphreys: 'By the way. here is 
five pounds which my mother sent 
me to be spent on the men of our 
company. I only got it today. Will 
you take charge of it?' 

"There was no pessimism ab'.nt 
him even then. He knew he was en- 
gaged on a desperate hazard, but it 
was not his way to talk about it. He 
only wanted to see that the gift in- 
tended for the men of his company 
should not fail in the worst event. 
His last thought before going over 
the parapet was one of consideration 
for the troops. 

Advertisements   insertea   under   tnis 
beading at the rate of one cent & word 
for each insertion.    Persons and firm* 
who do not havs advertising contract* • 
with the paper will be required to put I 
cash In advance. 

Thisjs the Plow That Does the Wo 
to Perfection 

FOR   SALE   OR  EXCHANGE   FOR 
city property, my .farm four miles 

south of city on macadam road; tel- 
ephone connection. " Price reason- 
able.    Easy terms.   M. G. Newell. 

FOR SALE—32 ACRES OF LAND 
near Battle Ground; good for 

truck and meadow. Also four year-; 
old male yearlings, 1 Jersey, 1 Hol- 
steln and 2 Guernseys. All full 
blooded stock. Also Burk pigs and 
brood sow. S. W. H. Smith, Guilford 
College, N. C. • 73-4t 

&m m 

FOR SALE AT A RARGAIX.—FIVE 
passenger automobile in good con- 

dition. Would exchange for two pas- 
senger.    M. G. Newell. 73-4t 

WE   HAVE   A   FRESH  STOCK   OF 
nice clean seed rye. Also a large 

assortment of fresh turnip seed. 
Hiatt & Co. 62-6t. 

WANTED—TO   HUY   GOOD   REEF 
and veal on foot. Cill or write 

Mason & Brooks, Greensboro. Phone 
822. 

MONEY TO LOAN  ON  IMPROVED 
farm property' in Guilford County. 

J. A. Adams, 105 Court Square.   52tf 

We know that you want the best Plow that money i 
buy and we have the Plow you are looking for— 

THE CHATTANOOGA 
A fair trial will convince you that this Plow gives setv 
and satisfaction.    Let us show it to you. 

Qreensboro Hardware Col 
Phones 457-458 221 South Elm Street 

Farmers f 
ttu Jewelry Crapwj 

IN South Elm St.,  Greensboro. 

Up-to-Date Jewelry of Every 
Description. 

Km Elegant    Assortment    of   Gaeds 

Adapted for Wedding  and 

Birthday Presents. 

tall  ana  exnmlae  ow   uooda. 
iraaure te show then. 

It*     A 

10.   J.   JIST1CK U.   U.   Dll'IAIIUl KM 

justice Gt Broadhurst 
LAWYERS 

Offices in Banner Building 
Orferal and State Court Practice. 

filed  "Dixie evening."     Those  who 
were    on    the program as speakers 
were Mrs. B. J. Cunningham, presi- 
dent   Texas  Woman   Suffrage   Asso- 

Iclr.tion; Mrs. Guilford Dudley, presi- 
dent Tennessee Eo.ua! Suffrage Asso- 

ciation; Mrs. Jefferson Smith, presi- 
I dent   Kentucky   Equal   Hig'lits   Asso- 
i elation, and Mrs. T. T. Cotnam, vice 
! president Arkansas Woman Suffrage 
I Association. 

and * 

L .     n. 
M. C. 

KfFr.rlar.r.. G'dae? acacias. 
Powell, jasc?li A. Atkiis 

Sew Frc .<«c?rt.—'.'.:. Charles B. 
\\~M-. o'x .'.Icmc'rir. :*:. J.. ha? been 
eie; A : ; .'--:o"' of ti'.e Xor'.h Caro- 
Hvir. S'lillU- Service foir.pan; to suc- 

ri S. Colcr, of New York, 
:c '. the c-Jilrt. .Mr. Coler 
. ii:-;:--!;:l irt-rest In the 
.•.:; "!i": continue .?-' ■.! mem. 

ijo.-.rri  cf i'.i'.or'iors.     Mr. 
-  *   '.*c   -•..•-;!--  •   .   1M»TB 
.   ■-      ..JO     .    . ..1 .1   •        •      •      \X» -..HO" 

:'.:■'• ','.'.;■ persons 1 :'.tt?ntion 
:;:-.r..'s alis-'Ts i- t'-io city, 
•. S ■;! ibmy ;":<' Concord. 
:•:!•<• —An auction sale of 

property oi the late 

f £-.-:! Mr. 

i.. r ..: t:>.p 

Ho!? w'.'.l . 
lore K-..il 5 
*"»   *.*:-"   Cl  !■: 

ISIrt  l!r,:.'- 
flortk:- 

raaeli pc. 

"And what about the raid    itself? 
by Southern women. It was   Well, the Munsters once again cov- 

ered themselves  with glory.    While 
our men were out in No Man's Land 
at the point of assembly, our artil- 
lery, at a given    moment,    belched 
forth such  a fury of shot and  shell 
as I hai"  never seen before.    When 
that was lifted, our men got into the 
enemy's    trenches    with    irre3istibie 
dash, and although they  met with a 
stout  resistance,  there  was  no stop- 
ping  or   stemming  the   dash   of  the 
men of Munster.    They rushed  the 
Germans oft their feet.   They bomb- 
ed and they bludgeoned them.    In- 
deed the most deaaly instrument of 
destruction in this encounter was the 
short heavy bludgeon in the    shape 
of a shiilelah, the use of which we 
are led to believe, is the prescriptive 
and hereditary right of all Irishmen. 
Our badge is the shamrock and 'with 
sprig of shiilelah and  shamrock so 
green'—as your Irish song says —we 
gave the Huns such a dressing and a 
drubbing as  none of them who sur- 
vived  are  likely  to  forget;   half  in 
hour in the trenches and oil was over. 
Dugouts and all were done for.     Of 
the eight officers, four were casual- 
ties, two, unhappily, killed, and two 
severely wounded, of whom one was 
Lieutenant Batten-Pool." 

Us /istory. Two hundred and fifty- 
three were in the dining room at the 
first meal this morning, and Super- 
intendent Goodwin expects to reach 
300 by Saturday. 

Mr. Goodwin speaks in high praise 
of the Southern in the attention 
g'.ven hi.» students en route, and last 
nlp.iit at Salisbury he was given a 
special train to bring the children on 
;•"> Morganton, and several special at- 
tentions en route. 

Jr.an It. Stcwr.rt 
':■.:; •;< v:.o r.i the 
r:,r: rowcr'tlp. ::c 
a: 3 0 o'cin-.';: in i 

w;:l br he'.d ct the 
deceased, '.v. Jeffer- 

.: Friday, beginning 
ho forenoon.   A va- 

/,. V. faylot 1- I. Seal* 

Taylor & Scales 
.\TTOK\EYS AND COCNSEL- 

1-OR8 AT LAW 

,     ay.   IIIOKB B.  I~  FENTRKS8 

COOKE & FENTRESS 
ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW 

offices 201-202 Fisher Building 
Greensboro, N. C. 

CHARLES A. HINES 

ATTORNEY-AT-LAW 

Offlae   In   Wrtarbt   Building-. 
■ «»* aim Bt-       Onnonit» o„„r.   «oi,«. 

We will give some of the averages made on the oper.l 
ing sale at the Farmers' Warehouse on September 5th, i 
our average   for   the   entire   sale,   including some vq 
dark and green tobacco and a few piles of some badly dai 
aged tobacco, was $16.35. 

Following are some of the sales made on that day: 
O. E. May averaged $24.40. H. 3. Winfree averaged S20.22. 
Marsh & Dennis averaged $18.54.        C. G. Idle averaged $21.7(1. 
James & Whiteley averaged $22.03.    Idle & Cole averaged $l8.4.->. 
June Wheeler averaged $19.73. J. A. Idle averaged $19.13. 

J. V. Rayle averaged $17.63. 

Now, what we wish to say to the reader of this paper! 
—that if they will bring their tobacco to the Farmers' WirJ 
house you shall have the VERY BEST PRICES that iti 
possible to be had.    As we have said before experience 
knowledge of tobacco extends over a period of years, am 
this counts for anything you should take the advantajei 
this experience.    But if this is not worth anything in sd 
ing tobacco then all of our efforts have been in vain. 
i   ^  When you go to a drug store to have a prescription I 

! ed you know you want an experienced druggist to fill 
prescription.    Now does not the same principal apply in t 
tobacco business. 

Think over these things and sell your next load of 
bacco at the Farmers' Warehouse. 

With best wishes I remain your for best prices, 

DR. L   G. COBLE 
L9ENTIST 

Booms 346-848, Benbow Arcade 
Greensboro,   N.  C.     Phone  601 

J- 
Farmers* Warehouse 

GREENSBORO, N. C. 

Watch Your Label and Don't Le 
Your Subscription Expire 

r, 

r'.c.y '•.' f.!rr.:Ins machiuory end t^ols, 
vehicles, eaule, stock, hoirsehoM and 
Ui'>'.'!!cn furniture, etc., will be sold 
Jsr ij~'.\ ::> t'.y,' highest bidder.    An 
enuir.eraiion cf many of the articles 
that will be offered for sale r.-ill be 
found in an advertisement elsewhere 
5n this issue of The Patriot. 

Stenp Tax Repealed.—The emer- 
gency revenue stamp tax that had 
been in force since December 1, 1914, 
was repealed by the revenue bill 
passed by Congress Friday, and here- 
after no stamps will be required on 
notes, deeds, contracts, etc. The re- 
peal of the law was received with 
much pleasure in Greensboro, as well 
as throughout the country generally. 
During the 19 months and one week 
the law was in effect the total sales 
of   documentary      and    proprietary 
stamps at the Greensboro stamp of- I share of the money goes to the road 
nee amounted to nearly $18,000.       [fund. 

r'or Sunday (losing.—The minis- 
ter3 of the city, in co-operation with 
t:-;c G::ilford County Medical Societv, 
!::;••.; inaugurated a movement for the 
clt'r-in.z o:' the drug stores of the city 
o:i Sunday. Should it be found Im- 
practicable to close all the stores, the 
druggists will be asked to alternate 
in keeping open only a sufficient 
number to fill prescriptions and sup- 
ply other necessities in the drug 
lino. For a number of years all the 
drug stores in Greensboro, with two 
or three exceptions, have been keep- 
ing open seven days in the week. 

<':>i:r.ty Gets Money.—County 
Treasurer Mcltinney Saturday re- 
ceived from State Treasurer Lacy a 
chock for $6,663.60, this being the 
county's share of the automobile li- 

Vense taxes paid by Guilford people 
during the fiscal year that ended 
June 30. The state collects the tax 
and returns to the county 80 per cent 
of the amount paid. The automobile 
license taxes paid by Guilford coun- 
ty people last year amounted to $8,- 
329.50, which is considerably in ex- 
cess of the amount paid by any other 
county in the state.    The county's 

Sympathetic Strike in Xew York. 
New York, Sept. 10.—A strike of 

stage employes, longshoremen, brew- 
ery workers, machinists, bartenders, 
moulders and printers in sympathy 
with the unionized carmen who quit 
their places four days ago was de- 
cided up«n at a meeting of the heads 
of their unions tonight, according to 
an announcement by Hugh Frayne, 
state organizer of the American Fed- 
eration of Labor. 

Before a sympathetic 3trike can be 
declared, it was explained by the 
union leaders, it will be necessary for 
them to call mass meetings of their 
respective unions and put the propo- 
sition to a vote of the members. 

For Hajr Rever, Asthma and Bron- 
chitis. 

Every sufferer should know thaj. 
Foley's Honey and Tar is a reliable 
remedy for cougs, colds, bronchitis, 
hay ferer and asthma. It stops 
racking coughs; heals raw. Inflamed 
membranes; loosens the phlegm and 
eases wheezy, difficult breathing. 
Conyers' Drug Store.   .  t Adrt. 

t 
t 

Roofing, Roofing } 
We have a good supply of Rubber Roof- 

ing which we bought before the last advances 
and we can fill your order, giving you bene- 
fit of our advance buying. 

Old 
• « 

Dominion   Roofing, 

i 
,  3 Ply, 

Watkins Rubber Roofing,   2 Ply, 
,3 Ply. 

1 Ply, $1.25 Per Square 
2 Ply.    1.50    " 

1.75    " 
2.00    " 
2.25    " 

•I 

•■ 

We also have Galvanized V. C. Rooftop 
and Galvanized Shingles.    See us for price* 

Southside Hardware Co- 
623-626 SOUTH ELM ST. 

!   H    M   Mir  I    lasaftl I.I. .*..;.:- .    «j».,. a—-:    . \ ..   ... ..'rhV.'.-  ■   nMsJ-iV-.'fth'lsl-asB^^i ffirri-  r 
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